

# Natalie O. Rosen

	Phone (w):	902-494-4044
Associate Professor	Phone (c):	902-240-7562
Department of Psychology and Neuroscience	Email:	Natalie.Rosen@dal.ca
Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology	Webpage:	www.natalieorosen.com
Dalhousie University	<b>W</b> itter:	@DrNatalieRosen
Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada	😯 Facebook:	@RosenLab
	<b>o</b> Instagram:	@cashlab

### TABLE OF CONTENTS

AFFILIATIONS	
CREDENTIALS	
AWARDS, DISTINCTIONS, AND FELLOWSHIPS	4
RESEARCH GRANTS	5
PROVINCIAL AGENCIES	7
PUBLICATIONS	9
INVITED BOOK CHAPTERS Manuscripts under review and in revision Other publications	
INVITED TALKS	
SYMPOSIA CHAIR	
SCIENTIFIC CHAIR/ CO-CHAIR	
CONFERENCE PRESENTATIONS	
COMMUNITY OUTREACH AND KNOWLEDGE TRANSLATION	46
MEDIA INTERVIEWS AND ARTICLES	ATIONS       3         NTIALS       3         NTIALS       3         DS, DISTINCTIONS, AND FELLOWSHIPS       4         RCH GRANTS       5         DUNCIL AGENCIES (FEDERAL)       5         NITAL SERVICE       7         UTIONAL FUNDING       7         VITIONAL FUNDING       7         VITIONAL FUNDING       7         VITIONAL FUNDING       9         REVIEWED PUBLICATIONS       9         DOOK CHAPTERS       19         SCRIPTS UNDER REVIEW AND IN REVISION       20         REVIEWED PUBLICATIONS       20         MENT MANUAL       21         D TALKS       21         SIA CHAIR       23         RENCE PRESENTATIONS       24         UNITY OUTREACH AND KNOWLEDGE TRANSLATION       46         INTERVIEWS AND ARTICLES       47         THIC PEER REVIEW       51         REVIEW JOURNALS       51         AL FUNDING AGENCY COMMITTES       52         SIONAL ORGANIZATIONS       52         ERSHIPS       52
SCIENTIFIC PEER REVIEW	
FEDERAL FUNDING AGENCY COMMITTEES Provincial Funding Agency Committes	
PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATIONS	
Memberships	52

## Natalie O. Rosen SEXUAL HEALTH RESEARCH LABORATORY

COMMITTEES	
DALHOUSIE COMMITTEES	
TEACHING	
GRADUATE COURSES	
UNDERGRADUATE COURSES	
GUEST LECTURER	
STUDENT SUPERVISION AND AWARDS	
Post-doctoral Students	
GRADUATE STUDENTS (DISSERTATION)	
GRADUATE STUDENTS (COMPREHENSIVE PROJECTS)	
MEDICAL RESIDENTS/UNDERGRADUATES	
UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS	
DISSERTATION COMMITTEE	
EXTERNAL REVIEWER	
CLINICAL SUPERVISION	
CLINICAL SERVICE	

AFFILIATIONS	
Dec 2019–present	Associate Scientist and Sex and Gender Science Lead, Maritimes SPOR
I-1- 0017	Support Unit, Halifax, NS
July 2017–present	Associate Professor, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience, Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS
July 2012–June 2017	Assistant Professor, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience,
	Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS
July 2012–June 2020	Assistant/Associate Professor (cross-appointment), Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS
July 2020–June 2025	Associate Professor (joint appointment), Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS
July 2013–Present	Assistant/Associate Professor (cross-appointment), Department of
	Psychiatry, Dalhousie University, Halifax, NS
Interuptions	
2013 - 2014	Maternity leave (November - August)
2011	Maternity leave (January - December)

CREDENTIALS	
<b>Professional Creden</b>	tials
Dec 2010 – Present	Registered Clinical Psychologist (R0680), Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology
Education	
2009 – 2012	Post-doctoral fellow, Department of Psychology, Université de Montréal, Montréal, QC Supervisor: Dr. Sophie Bergeron
2003-2009	Ph.D. in Clinical Psychology, McGill University, Montreal, QC Supervisor: Dr. Barbel Knäuper
1999-2003	B.A. (honours) in Psychology, Queen's University, Kingston, ON Supervisor: Dr. Leandre Fabrigar

2020	<b>TINCTIONS, AND FELLOWSHIPS</b> OptiMYz Top 100 Canadian Health and Fitness Influencers	
2020	2020	
2019	<i>Killam Prize</i> , Faculty of Science, Dalhousie University. For outstanding early career research accomplishments.	\$2000
2018-2025	Fellow, College of New Scholars, Royal Society of Canada	
2018	President's Excellence Research Award, Emerging Investigator, Dalhousie University	\$2000
2018	Early Career Award, Canadian Pain Society	\$1000
2018	<i>Fellowship</i> , Stellenbosch Institute for Advanced Studies (STIAS), Stellenbosch, South Africa (6-month sabbatical position) stias.ac.za	\$36,000
2017	<i>New Investigator Award</i> , Health Psychology Section of the Canadian Psychological Association	\$500
2016	<i>Best Empirical Poster Award,</i> Society for Sex Therapy and Research	
2015	<i>Emerging Professional Award, Finalist, Discovery Centre Awards, Nova Scotia, Canada</i>	
2015 - 2020	<i>New Investigator Award</i> , Canadian Institutes of Health Research	\$300,00 0
2014	<i>President's New Researcher Award,</i> Canadian Psychological Association	\$500
2014	Award of Excellence Team (External) with Drs. Ron George, Jill Chorney, Erna Snelgrove-Clarke, Department of Anesthesia, Pain Management, and Perioperative Medicine, Dalhousie University	
2013	Best Poster Award, 1st World Congress on Abdominal and Pelvic Pain	
2010 - 2012	Canadian Institutes of Health Research Bisby Prize for ranking 1st in the CIHR post-doctoral fellowship competition	\$20,000
2010 - 2012	CIHR post-doctoral fellowship	\$90,000
2011	<i>Clinical Prize Essay Award</i> , International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health	\$500
2009 - 2011	Fonds Québécois de Recherche sur la Société et la Culture (FQRSC) post-doctoral fellowship	\$64,000
2006 - 2008	<i>Psychosocial Oncology Research Training Doctoral Fellowship</i> [funded by the CIHR and the Institute of Cancer Research]	\$20,000
2005 - 2008	FQRSC Doctoral Fellowship	\$60,000
2007	<i>Canadian Graduate Student Award</i> in Human Sexuality, Best Student Paper, Canadian Sex Research Forum	\$250
2007	McGill Alma Mater Travel Award	\$750
2004 - 2005	Psychosocial Oncology Research Training Doctoral Fellowship	\$20,000



2004	Society for Personality and Social Psychology Student Travel Award (USD)	\$300
2004	McGill Alma Mater Travel Award	\$250
2003	Ontario Graduate Scholarship (declined)	\$10,000
2000 - 2003	Queen's University Dean's List with Distinction	
2002	Queen's University Dean's Special Award	\$325
2001	Queen's University Dean's Special Award	\$650
1999	Queen's Opportunity Grant	\$2000
1999	Ontario Academic Scholar	

### **RESEARCH GRANTS**

An <u>underline</u> denotes students under Dr. Rosen's primary supervision and senior authored papers. Superscripts indicate the level of each student with p (postdoctoral), g (graduate), m (medical) and u (undergraduate) denoting their level of training.

Tri-Council A	Tri-Council Agencies (Federal)	
2021-2026	Bergeron, S. (PI), <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Daspe, ME., & Vaillancourt- Morel, MP. Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council (SSHRC) Insight Grant. <i>Child maltreatment, emotion regulation,</i> <i>and sexual wellbeing over time in women with low sexual desire</i> <i>and their partners</i>	\$340,899
2019-2023	<b>Rosen, N. O. (PI),</b> Bergeron, S. (co-PI), Muise, A. (co-PI), Delisle, I., Impett, E. A., & Steben, M. Canadian Institute of Health Research (CIHR) Project Grant. <i>A multi-method study of</i> <i>self-expansion in couples coping with Female Sexual</i> <i>Interest/Arousal Disorder</i>	\$478,125
2019-2023	<ul> <li>Péloquin, K. (PI), Bergeron, S., Brassard, A., Carranza-Mamane,</li> <li>B., &amp; Rosen, N. O.Canadian Institute of Health Research (CIHR)</li> <li>Project Grant. <i>Testing a conceptual model of adjustment and compliance in couples seeking fertility treatment</i></li> </ul>	\$317,475
2019-2021	<u>Dawson, S. J.</u> <sup>p</sup> (PI) & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council (SSHRC) Insight Development Grant. <i>Mood and new parent couples' sexual and relationship</i> <i>satisfaction: A daily experience and longitudinal investigation</i>	\$74,999
2017-2021	<b>Rosen, N. O. (PI),</b> Impett, E. A., & <u>Vannier, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council (SSHRC) Insight Grant. <i>From</i> <i>partners to parents: Sexual expectations of couples during the</i> <i>transition to parenthood</i>	\$209,839
2017-2020	<b>Rosen, N. O. (PI),</b> Chorney, J. George, R., Lee-Baggley, D., Pierce, M., Pukall, C., & Snelgrove-Clarke, E. Canadian Institute of Health Research (CIHR) Project Grant. <i>Biopsychosocial</i>	\$256,274



	predictors of postpartum genito-pelvic pain: A two year follow-up	
2017-2020	<i>and inclusion of partners</i> O'Sullivan, L. (PI) & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Social Science and Humanities	\$140,010
	Research Council (SSHRC) Insight Grant. <i>Maintaining exclusivity</i>	
2017-2018	<i>and managing attraction to others in intimate relationships</i> Blair, K. (PI), Holmberg, D., Gahagan, J., Sheilds, C., Mekary, S.,	\$17,933
2017 2010	McDermott, D., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Alderson, K. Canadian Institute	<i><i><i><i>ч</i>ччччччччччч</i></i></i>
	of Health Research (CIHR), Institute of Population and Public	
	Health Planning Grant. And with your hands, your hearts:	
	<i>Investigating the health implications of public displays of affection in mixed-sex, same-sex, and gender diverse romantic relationships</i>	
2016-2020	Bergeron, S. (PI), <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Peloquin, K. Social Science	\$248,191
	and Humanities Research Counsil (SSHRC) Insight Grant. The	
	role of intimacy in the sexual well-being of long-term couples	
2016-2018	Stewart, S. H. (PI), Hudson, A., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Wood, E., Wild, C.,	\$43,000
	Fischer, B., & Bruneau, J. CIHR-CRISM OPTIMA trial competitive funding for ancillary studies. <i>Comparing models of</i>	
	care in the management of prescription opioid misuse: Sexual	
	dysfunction and treatment compliance in men and women	
	receiving methadone versus buprenorphine	
2015-2020	Rosen, N. O. (PI). Canadian Institute of Health Research (CIHR)	\$300,000
	New Investigator Award. Genito-pelvic pain in women and	
2014-2019	couples: Causes, consequences and treatment	\$214 102
2014-2019	<b>Rosen, N. O. (PI).</b> Canadian Foundation for Innovation – Leaders Opportunity Fund/Nova Scotia Research and Innovation Trust	\$314,192
	(NSRIT)/IWK Health Centre. Infrastructure for the Couple and	
	Sexual Health Laboratory (Dalhousie University)	
2014-2019	Rosen, N. O. (PI). Canadian Foundation for Innovation –	\$25,000
	Infrastructure Operating Grant. Technological support for the	
2014 2015	Couple and Sexual Health Laboratory (Dalhousie University)	<i></i>
2014-2017	Rosen, N. O. (PI), George, R., Chorney, J. Snelgrove-Clarke, E.,	\$113,617
	Andreou, P., & Binik, Y. Nova Scotia CIHR-Regional Partnership Program Operating Grant. <i>A prospective study of the trajectory</i>	
	and biopsychosocial determinants of postpartum genito-pelvic	
	pain	
2013-2018	Rosen, N. O. (PI), Bergeron, S., Impett, E., Delisle, I., Mayrand,	\$458,459
	MH, & Andreou, P. Canadian Insitute of Health Research (CIHR)	
	Operating Grant. Approach and avoidance interpersonal goals in	
	women with vulvodynia and their partners: A daily experience study	
2013-2017	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O. (co-PIs), Delisle, I., Mayrand, MH.,	\$477,253
	McDuff, P., & Steban, M. Canadian Insitute of Health Research	
	(CIHR) Operating Grant. A comparison of cognitive-behavioral	<u>[</u>



	couple therapy and lidocaine in the treatment of provoked vestibulodynia: A randomized clinical trial	
2013	Campbell-Yeo, M. L. (PI), Chambers, C., Lynch, M. E., MacDougall, J. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> CIHR Café Scientifique Program. We are family – The importance of parents, peers and partners in pain relief	\$3000
2012-2013	Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O. (co-PIs),</b> Delisle, I., Mayrand, MH., McDuff, P., & Steban, M. Canadian Insitute of Health Research (CIHR) Operating Grant –Priority Area: Gender, Sex and Health ResearchWork & Health & Sexual Health. <i>A comparison of</i> <i>cognitive-behavioral couple therapy and lidocaine in the treatment</i> <i>of provoked vestibulodynia: A randomized clinical trial.</i>	\$100,000
Provincial Ag	gencies	
2017-2020	<b>Rosen, N. O. (PI),</b> George, R., Chorney, J. Snelgrove-Clarke, E., Lee-Baggley, D., & Pukall, C. Nova Scotia Health Research Foundation (NSHRF) Establishment Grant. A longitudinal study of biopsychosocial predictors of postpartum genito-pelvic pain: 12 and 24 months later	\$148,383
2017-2018	<ul> <li>Rosen, N. O. (PI), <u>Vannier, S</u>.<sup>p</sup>, &amp; Chambers, C. Nova Scotia</li> <li>Health Research Foundation (NSHRF) Knowledge Sharing</li> <li>Support Award. <i>Sharing evidence-based knowledge for promoting</i></li> <li>sexual health in the transition to parenthood.</li> </ul>	\$9,960
2017-2021	<ul> <li>Bergeron, S. (PI), Brassard, A., Godbout, N., Yvan, L. Peloquin, K</li> <li>(co-Is), Rosen, N. O., Lafrance, M. (collaborators). FRQ-SC</li> <li>Soutien aux équipes de recherché. <i>Attachement, intimité, trauma et bien-être sexuel: mieux comprendre pour mieux intervener.</i></li> </ul>	\$310,593
2011 2015		611100

	bien-être sexuel: mieux comprendre pour mieux intervener.	
2014-2017	Rosen, N. O. (PI), George, R., Chorney, J. Snelgrove-Clarke, E.,	\$144,923
	Andreou, P., & Binik, Y. Nova Scotia Health Research Foundation	
	(NSHRF) Establishment Grant. The prevalence and	
	biopsychosocial determinants of genito-pelvic pain in pregnancy	
	and postpartum	

Institutional Funding		
2021-2022	Bouchard, K. <sup>p</sup> (co-PI) & <b>Rosen, N. O. (co-PI</b> ). Atlee Fund, Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology, IWK Health Centre. <i>Feasibility, acceptability and preliminary efficacy of a novel</i> <i>cognitive behavioral couple therapy for women with female sexual</i> <i>interest/arousal disorder and their partners</i>	\$7500
2021-2022	<u>Huberman, J</u> . <sup>p</sup> (PI) & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> IWK Mentored Grant, IWK Health Centre. <i>Investigating the associations between couples'</i> <i>empathic accuracy and women's sexual health.</i>	\$5000



2019-2020	Rossi, M. <sup>g</sup> (PI) & Rosen, N. O. IWK Mentored Grant, IWK	\$4500
	Health Centre. Implicit sexual beliefs and the trajectories of sexual	
	well-being among couples undergoing fertility treatment	
2019-2020	Rosen, N. O., (PI), Péloquin, K., <u>Rossi, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , & Bouyazen, R.	\$5000
	Atlee Fund, Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology, IWK Health	
	Centre. Testing a conceptual model of adjustment and compliance	
	in couples seeking fertility treatment	
2017-2018	Mohammadi, S. (PI), Rosen, N. O., Latimer, M., & Chambers, C.	\$5000
	IWK Health Centre Category A Grant. Investigating the	
	consequences of living with a parent with chronic pain	
2016-2017	Vannier, S. <sup>p</sup> (PI) & Rosen, N. O. IWK Health Centre Category A	\$5000
	Grant. Violated sexual expectations and sexual and relationship	
	wellbeing in the transition to parenthood	
2016-2017	Rosen, N. O. (PI), Vannier, S. <sup>p</sup> , Adare, K. <sup>m</sup> , & McCarthy, L.	\$5000
	Atlee Fund, Department of Obstetrics & Gynecology, IWK Health	
	Centre. Sexual expectations and postpartum sexual and	
	relationship wellbeing	
2015-2017	Rosen, N. O. (PI), O'Sullivan, L. & Merwin, K.g IWK Health	\$15,000
	Centre Category B Grant. We need to talk: Disclosure of sexual	
	dysfunction in young women	
2015-2017	Higgins, K.S. (PI), Lynch, M., Chambers, C.T., Clark, A.J.,	\$4,936
	Rosen, N.O., Sherry, S., & Campbell-Yeo, M. Nova Scotia Health	
	Authority Research Fund (Category 3: Trainee). Risk and	
	resilience in children of parents with chronic pain	
2014-2015	Bailey, K. <sup>g</sup> , Schlagintweit, H. <sup>g</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (co-PI). IWK	\$5000
	Health Centre Category A Grant. A dyadic analysis of the relation	
	between sexual desire discrepancy, maternal depression, and	
	sexual and relationship satisfaction in first time parents	
2013-2015	Rosen, N. O. (PI). IWK Establishment Grant (Year 2).	\$40,000
	Infrastructure and operational support related to: A comparison	
	of cognitive-behavioral couple therapy and lidocaine in the	
	treatment of provoked vestibulodynia: A randomized clinical trial	
2012-2013	Rosen, N. O. (PI). IWK Health Centre Establishment Grant.	\$50,000
	Cognitive-behavioral couple therapy in the treatment of provoked	
	vestibulodynia: A pilot study	
2006-2007	Rosen, N. O. (PI) & Knäuper, B. Internal SSHRC Grant Program,	\$2500
	McGill University. Intolerance of uncertainty and intolerance of	
	ambiguity: Can these theoretical constructs be distinguished by	
	future- versus present-orientation?	
2004-2005	Knäuper, B. & Rosen, N. O., & Mozessohn, L. Internal SSHRC	\$4000
	Grant Program, McGill University. <i>Psychological factors affecting</i>	
	knowledge of STI transmissibility in sexual health professionals	

## PUBLICATIONS

H-index = 31, i10-index = 59, citation count = 2588	
An underline denotes students under Dr. Rosen's primary supervision and senior authored	
	s. Superscripts indicate the level of each student with p (postdoctoral), g (graduate), m
(medie	cal) and u (undergraduate) denoting their level of training.
Peer I	Reviewed Publications
109.	Bergeron, S., Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Corsini-Munt, S., Steben, M., Delisle, I., Mayrand, MH., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2021). Cognitive-behavioral couple therapy versus lidocaine for provoked vestibulodynia: A randomized clinical trial. <i>Journal of</i> <i>Consulting and Clinical Psychology</i> , 89(4), 316–326. <u>https://doi.org/10.1037/ccp0000631</u>
108.	Jodouin, J-F., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Merwin, K</u> . <sup>g</sup> , & Bergeron, S. (in press). Sexual desire discrepancies predict sexual distress over time in an inclusive sample of committed
107	couples: A daily diary and longitudinal study. Archives of Sexual Behavior.
107.	<b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Corsini-Munt, S., Steben, M., Delisle, I., Baxter ML., & Bergeron, S. (2021). Predictors and moderators of provoked vestibulodynia treatment outcome following a randomized trial comparing cognitive- behavioral couple therapy to overnight lidocaine. <i>Behavior Therapy</i> .
	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.beth.2021.05.002
106.	<u>Tutelman, P.R.<sup>g</sup>, Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, Schwenck. G. C.<sup>g</sup>, &amp; Rosen, N.O. (2021). A</u> longitudinal examination of common dyadic coping and sexual distress in new parent couples during the transition to parenthood. <i>Family Process</i> . https://doi.org/10.1111/famp.12661
105.	<u>Tavares, I. M.<sup>p</sup>, Heiman, J. R.</u> , <b>Rosen, N. O</b> ., & Nobre, P. J. (2021). Validation of the maternal and partner sex during pregnancy scales (MSP/PSP) in Portugal: Assessing dyadic interdependence and associations with sexual behaviors. <i>Journal of Sexual Medicine</i> , <i>18</i> , 789-799. <u>https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2021.01.184</u>
104.	Leonhardt, N., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Dawson, S. J</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Johnson, M.D., Kim, J. J., & Impett, E. A. (2021). Relationship satisfaction and commitment trajectories in the transition to parenthood: A couple-centered approach. <i>Journal of Marriage and the Family</i> . <u>https://doi.org/10.1037/fam0000689</u>
103.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Brotto, L. A. (2021). Introduction to the special section on innovative knowledge translation in sex research. <i>Archives of Sexual Behavior, 50,</i> 17-21. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-020-01894-6
102.	Munro, A., George, R., MacKinnon, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2021). The influence of labour epidural analgesia on postpartum depression: A prospective cohort study. <i>Canadian Journal of Anesthesia</i> , 68, 485-495. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s12630-020-01900-4</u>
101.	Raposo, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Maxwell, J. E., & Muise, A. (2021). Navigating women's low desire: Sexual growth and destiny beliefs and couples' well- being. <i>The Journal of Sex Research</i> . https://doi.org/ <u>10.1080/00224499.2021.1884179</u>



100.	between postpartum depression and couples' sexual function and sexual distress
	trajectories across the transition to parenthood. <i>Annals of Behavioral Medicine</i> . <u>https://doi.org/10.1093/abm/kaaa117</u>
99.	Bergeron, S., Pâquet, M., Steben, M., & Rosen, N.O. (2021). Perceived partner
	responsiveness is associated with sexual wellbeing in couples with genito-pelvic pain.
98.	<i>Journal of Family Psychology</i> . <u>https://doi.org/10.1037/fam0000829</u> Charbonneau-Lefebvre, V., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bosisio, M., Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., &
90.	Bergeron, S. (2021). An attachment perspective on partner responses to genito-pelvic
	pain and their associations with relationship and sexual outcomes. <i>The Journal of Sex</i>
	Research, 58, 235-247. https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2020.1761936
97.	Rehman, U. S., Tran, V., Byers, E. S., & Rosen, N. O. (2020). A mixed-methods
	analysis of women's attributions about their partner's pornography use. The Journal of
	Sex Research 58, 364-374. https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2020.1856765
96.	<u>Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, Strickland, N. J.<sup>g</sup>, &amp; Rosen, N. O. (2020).</u> Longitudinal associations
	between depressive symptoms and sexual concerns among first-time parent couples
	during the transition to parenthood. <i>The Journal of Sex Research</i> . https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2020.1836114
95.	Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Štulhofer, A., Bosisio, M. & Bergeron, S.
)).	(2020). Pornography use and sexual health among same-sex and mixed-sex couples: An
	event level dyadic analysis. Archives of Sexual Behavior 50, 667-681.
	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-020-01839-z
94.	Rosen, N. O., Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Dubé, J. <sup>g</sup> , Boudreau, C. <sup>m</sup> , & Muise, A. (2020). Partner
	responses to low desire: Associations with sexual, relationship, and psychological
	wellbeing among couples coping with Female Sexual Interest/Arousal Disorder. <i>The</i>
02	Journal of Sexual Medicine, 17, 2168-2180. <u>https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2020.08.015</u>
93.	<u>Schwenck. G.<sup>g</sup></u> , <u>Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup></u> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2020). A comparison of the sexual well-being of new parents to community couples. <i>The Journal of Sexual</i>
	Medicine, 17, 2156-2167. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2020.08.011
92.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Dawson, S. J</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Leonhardt, N., Vannier, S., & Impett, E. A. (2020).
, 2.	Trajectories of couples' sexual well-being in the transition to parenthood. <i>Journal of</i>
	Family Psychology. https://doi.org/10.1037/fam0000689
91.	Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Rosen, N. O., Willoughby, B. J., Leonhardt, N. D., &
	Bergeron, S. (2020). Pornography use and romantic relationships: A dyadic daily diary
	study. Journal of Social and Personal Relationships, 48, 803-
	814. <u>https://doi.org/10.1177/0265407520940048</u>
90.	<u>Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup>, Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, &amp; Rosen, N. O. (2020)</u> . Emotion regulation and sexual well-
	being among women: Current status and future directions. <i>Current Sexual Health</i> <i>Reports, 12</i> , 143-152. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-020-00261-9</u>
89.	Joel, S., Eastwick, P. W., Allison, C. J., Arriaga, X. B., Baker, Z. G., Bar-Kalifa, E.,
	Bergeron, S., Birnbaum, G., Brock, R. L., Brumbaugh, C. C., Carmichael, C. L., Chen,
	S., Clarke, J., Cobb, R. J., Coolsen, M. K., Davis, J., de Jong, D. C., Debrot, A., DeHaas,
	E. C., Derrick, J. L., Eller, J., Estrada, M. J., Faure, R., Finkel, E. J., Fraley, R. C., Gable,
	S. L., Gadassi, R., Girme, Y. U., Gordon, A. M., Gosnell, C. L., Hammond, M. D.,

	Hannon, P. A., Harasymchuk, C., Hofmann, W., Horn, A. B., Impett, E. A., Jamieson, J.
	P., Keltner, D., Kim, J. J., Kirchner, J. L., Kluwer, E. S., Kumashiro, M., Larson, G.,
	Lazarus, G., Logan, J. M., Luchies, L. B., MacDonald, G., Machia, L. V., Maniaci, M.
	R., Maxwell, J. A., Mizrahi, M., Muise, A., Niehuis, S., Ogolsky, B. G., Oldham, C. R.,
	Overall, N. C., Perrez, M., Peters, B. J., Pietromonaco, P. R., Powers, S. I., Prok, T.,
	Pshedetzky-Shochat, R., Rafaeli, E., Ramsdell, E., Reblin, M., Reicherts, M., Reifman,
	A., Reis, H. T., Rhoades, G. K., Rholes, W. S., Righetti, F., Rodriguez, L. M., Rogge, R.,
	Rosen, N. O., Saxbe, D., Sened, H., Simpson, J. A., Slotter, E. B., Stanley, S. M.,
	Stocker, S., Surra, C., Vaughn, A. A., Vicary, A. M., Visserman, M. L., & Wolf, S.
	(2020). Machine learning uncovers the most robust self-report predictors of relationship
	quality across 43 longitudinal couples studies. Proceedings of the National Academy of
	Sciences, 117, 19061-19071. https://doi.org/10.1073/pnas.1917036117
88.	Rosen, N. O., Muise, M. A. <sup>u</sup> , Vannier, S. A., Chambers, C. T., Scott, H., &
	#postbabyhankypanky team. (2020). #postbabyhankypanky: An empirically-based
	knowledge sharing initiative. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 50, 45-55.
	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-020-01734-7
87.	Kim, J. J., Muise, A., Barranti, M., Mark, K. P., Rosen, N. O., Harasymchuk, C., &
	Impett, E. A. (2020). Are couples more satisfied when they match in sexual desire? New
	insights from Response Surface Analysis. Social Psychological and Personality Science,
	12, 487-496. https://doi.org/10.1177/1948550620926770
86.	Santos-Iglesias, P., Bergeron, S., Brotto, L. A., Rosen, N. O., & Walker, L. M. (2020).
	Proposal and preliminary validation of the Sexual Distress Scale-Short Form:
	Application in male, female, and prostate cancer samples. Journal of Sex & Marital
	<i>Therapy</i> , 46, 542-563. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2020.1761494</u>
85.	Rosen, N. O., Williams, L. <sup>g</sup> , Vannier, S. A. <sup>p</sup> & Mackinnon, S. P. (2020). Sexual
	intimacy in first-time mothers: Associations with sexual and relationship satisfaction
	across three waves. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 49, 2849-2861.
	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-020-01667-1
84.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., Rosen, N. O., Sherry, S., Mahammadi, S., Lynch, M.,
	Campbell-Yeo, M., & Clark, A. J. (2020). Child catastrophizing about parent chronic
	pain: A potential child vulnerability factor. British Journal of Health Psychology, 25,
	339-357. https://doi.org/10.1111/bjhp.12410
83.	Kim, J. J., Muise, A., Sakaluk, J. K., Rosen, N. O., & Impett, E. A. (2020). When
	tonight is not the night: Sexual rejection and satisfaction in romantic relationships.
	Personality and Social Psychology Bulletin, 16, 1476-1490.
	https://doi.org/10.1177/0146167220907469
82.	Rossi, M. <sup>g</sup> , Maxwell, J. E., & Rosen, N. O. (2020). Biased partner perceptions of
	women's pain self-efficacy for postpartum pain during intercourse: A longitudinal
	dyadic examination. <i>The Journal of Pain 21</i> , 1047-
	1059. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jpain.2020.01.006
	*1 <sup>st</sup> Runner-up, Best Student Manuscript Award, International Academy of Sex
	Research



81. Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Pierce, M., & Rosen, N. O. (2020).	
Biopsychosocial predictors of trajectories of postpartum sexual function in first	-time
mothers. Health Psychology, 39, 700-710. https://doi.org/10.1037/hea0000861	
80. Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., & Rosen, N. O. (2020). Self-focused reasons	for
having sex: Associations between sexual goals and sexual and psychological we	ellbeing
for couples with provoked vestibulodynia. The Journal of Sexual Medicine, 17,	975-984.
https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2020.01.017	
79. Pukall, C. F., Bergeron, S. Rosen, N. O., & Jackowich, R. (2020). Persistent	
genitopelvic pain: Classification, comorbidities, chronicity, and interpersonal fa	ctors.
Current Sexual Health Reports 12, 15-23. https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-020-0	
78. Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., & Pukall, C. P. (2020). Recommendations for the s	tudy of
vulvar pain in women, Part 2: Methodological challenges. The Journal of Sexual	ıl
Medicine, 17, 595-602. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2019.12.018	
77. Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., & Pukall, C. P. (2019). Recommendations for the s	tudy of
vulvar pain in women, part 1: Review of assessment tools. The Journal of Sexual	лl
Medicine 17, 180-194. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2019.10.023	
76. <u>Rossi, M.<sup>g</sup>, Mooney, K.<sup>u</sup>, Binik, Y. M., &amp; Rosen, N. O.</u> (2019). Pain during inte	
in pregnancy: A descriptive and longitudinal analysis. The Journal of Sexual M	edicine,
16, 1966-1977. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2019.09.011	
75. Rosen, N. O. (2019). The importance of interpersonal context when conceptual	izing
sexual pain after female genital cutting. Archives of Sexual Behavior.	
https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-019-01523-x	
74. Rosen, N. O., & Brotto, L. A. (2019). Call for proposals: Special section of Arc	
Sexual Behavior on innovative knowledge translation in sex research. Archives	of Sexual
<i>Behavior</i> , 48, 1263-1264. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-019-01469-0</u>	
73. <u>Tavares, I. M.<sup>p</sup></u> , Nobre, P. J., <u>Schlagentweit, H.<sup>g</sup></u> , & Rosen, N. O. (2019). Sexua	
being and perceived stress in couples transitioning to parenthood: A dyadic ana	lysis.
International Journal of Clinical and Health Psychology, 19, 198-208.	
https://doi.org/10.1016/j.ijchp.2019.07.004	1 3 6
72. Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lyn	
Campbell-Yeo, M., & Clark, A. J. (2019). Testing the intergenerational model of	
transmission of risk for chronic pain from parents to their children: an empirical	Ĺ
investigation of social transmission pathways. <i>Pain</i> , <i>160</i> , 2544-2553.	
https://doi.org/10.1097/j.pain.00000000001658	
71. Hogue, J. V., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Bockaj, A., Impett, E. A., & Muise, A. (2019). Sex	
communal motivation in couples coping with low sexual interest/arousal: Assoc with sexual well-being and sexual goals. <i>PLOSOne</i> , <i>14</i> , e0219768.	lations
https://doi.org/10.1371/journal.pone.0219768	
70. Raposo, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2019). Self-expansion is associated wi	th greater
relationship and sexual well-being for couples coping with low sexual desire. Jo	-
	surnal of
Social and Personal Relationships, 37, 602-623.	ournal of



69.	Bockaj, A., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2019). Sexual motivation in couples coping with Female Sexual Interest/Arousal Disorder: A comparison to control couples. <i>Journal of Sex &amp; Marital Therapy</i> , 45, 796-808. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2019.1623356</u>
68.	<u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019). Emotion regulation in couples coping with female sexual interest/arousal disorder. <i>Archives of Sexual Behavior</i> , <i>48</i> , 2491-2506. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-019-01465-4</u>
67.	<u>Merwin, K. E.<sup>g</sup>, &amp; Rosen, N. O.</u> (2019). Perceived partner responsiveness moderates the associations between sexual talk and sexual and relationship well-being in long-term couples. <i>Journal of Sex Research</i> , <i>57</i> , 351-364. https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2019.1610151
66.	Bosisio, M., Pâquet, M., Bois, K., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Bergeron, S. (2019). Are depressive symptoms and attachment styles associated with observed and perceived partner responsiveness in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain? <i>Journal of Sex Research</i> , <i>57</i> , 534-544. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2019.1610691</u>
65.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Dawson, S. J.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Brooks, M., & Kellogg-Spadt, S. (2019). Treatment of vulvodynia: Pharmacological and non-pharmacalogical approaches. <i>Drugs</i> , <i>79</i> , 483-493. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s40265-019-01085-1</u>
64.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup>, Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & Muise, A. (2019). Partners experience consequences, too: A comparison of the sexual, relational, and psychological adjustment of women with sexual interest/arousal disorder and their partners to control couples. <i>The Journal of Sexual Medicine, 16</i> , 83-95. <u>https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2018.10.018</u>
63.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Bergeron, S. (2019). Genito-pelvic pain through a dyadic lens: Moving toward an Interpersonal Emotion Regulation Model of women's sexual dysfunction. <i>Annual Review of Sex Research (Journal of Sex Research)</i> , 56, 440-461. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2018.1513987</u>
62.	<u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Delisle, I., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018). Sexual distress mediates the associations between sexual contingent self-worth and well-being in women coping with genito-pelvic pain: A dyadic daily experience study. <i>The Journal of</i> <i>Sex Research, 56.</i> <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2018.1525334</u>
61.	Bergeron, S., <u>Merwin, K.<sup>g</sup></u> , <u>Dubé</u> , J. <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen</b> , N. O. (2018). Couple sex therapy versus group therapy for women with genito-pelvic pain. <i>Current Sexual Health Reports</i> , <i>10</i> , 79-87. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-018-0154-5</u>
60.	<u>Mohammadi, S.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Chambers, C. T., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018). Expression of pain behaviors and perceived partner responses in individuals with chronic pain: The mediating role of partner burden and relationship quality. <i>The Clinical Journal of Pain,</i> <i>34</i> , 927-935. <u>https://doi.org/10.1097/AJP.0000000000000610</u>
59.	<u>Vannier, S. A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , <u>Adare, K. E.</u> <sup>m</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018). Is it me or you? First-time mothers' attributions for postpartum sexual concerns are associated with sexual and relationship satisfaction in the transition to parenthood. <i>Journal of Social and Personal Relationships</i> , <i>35</i> , 577-599. <u>https://doi.org/10.1177/0265407517743086</u>
58.	Pâquet, M., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Steben, M., Mayrand, M.H., Santerre-Baillargeon, M., & Bergeron, S. (2018). Daily anxiety and depressive symptoms in couples coping with vulvodynia: Associations With women's pain, women's sexual function, and both



	partners' sexual distress. <i>The Journal of Pain, 19,</i> 552-561. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jpain.2017.12.264
57.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Muise, M. A</u> . <sup>u</sup> , Impett, E. A., Delisle, I., Baxter, ML., & Bergeron, S. (2018). Sexual cues mediate the daily associations between interpersonal goals, pain, and
	wellbeing in couples coping with vulvodynia. <i>Annals of Behavioral Medicine</i> . <u>https://doi.org10.1093/abm/kax046</u>
56.	Muise, M. A. <sup>u</sup> , Bergeron, S. Impett, E. A., Delisle, I., & Rosen, N. O. (2018).
	Communal motivation in couples coping with vulvodynia: Sexual distress mediates
	associations with pain, depression, and anxiety. <i>Journal of Psychosomatic Research</i> ,
55.	<i>106</i> , 34-40. <u>https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jpsychores.2018.01.006</u> <u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup>, Bergeron, S., Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup>, &amp; <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018). When self-worth is tied</u>
55.	to one's sexual and romantic relationship: Associations with well-being in couples
	coping with genito-pelvic pain. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 47, 1649-1661.
	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-017-1126-y
54.	Santerre-Baillargeon, M., Rosen, N.O., Steben, M., Pâquet, M., Macabena Perez, R., &
	Bergeron, S. (2018). Does self-compassion benefit couples coping with vulvodynia?
	Associations with psychological, sexual and relationship adjustment. The Clinical
	Journal of Pain, 34, 629-637. https://doi.org/10.1097/AJP.0000000000000579
53.	Rosen, N. O., <u>Bailey, K.</u> <sup>g</sup> , & Muise, A. (2018). Degree and direction of sexual desire
	discrepancy are linked to sexual and relationship satisfaction in couples transitioning to
	parenthood. <i>The Journal of Sex Research</i> , 55, 214-225.
52.	https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2017.1321732 Beveridge, J. <sup>u</sup> , Vannier, S. <sup>p</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018). Fear-based reasons for not engaging
52.	in sexual activity during pregnancy: Associations with sexual and relationship wellbeing.
	Journal of Psychosomatic Obstetrics & Gynecology, 39.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/0167482X.2017.1312334
51.	Dubé, J. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Impett, E. A., & Rosen, N. O. (2017). A comparison
	of approach and avoidance sexual goals in couples with vulvodynia and community
	controls. The Journal of Sexual Medicine, 14, 1412-1420.
	https://doi.org.10.1016/j.jsxm.2017.09.002
50.	<u>Corsini-Munt, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , <u>Rancourt, K.<sup>g</sup></u> , <u>Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup></u> , <u>Rossi, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017).
	Vulvodynia: A consideration of clinical and methodological research challenges and recommended solutions. <i>The Journal of Pain Research</i> , <i>10</i> , 2425-2436.
	https://doi.org/10.2147/JPR.S126259
49.	Munro, A., George, R. B., Chorney, J., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & Rosen, N. O. (2017).
	Prevalence and predictors of chronic pain in pregnancy and postpartum. <i>Journal of</i>
	Obstetrics and Gynaecology Canada, 39. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jogc.2017.01.026
48.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , Flynn, M. <sup>u</sup> , Bergeron, S., & Rosen, N. O. (2017). It takes two: Sexual
	communication patterns and the sexual and relational adjustment of couples coping with
	provoked vestibulodynia. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 14.
	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2017.01.009
47.	<u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017). Sexual distress and sexual problems during
	pregnancy: Associations with sexual and relationship satisfaction. <i>Journal of Sexual</i> Medicine, 14, https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2016.12.239
	Medicine, 14. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2016.12.239



46.	Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L. & Rosen, N. O. (2017). We need to talk: Disclosure of
	sexual problems is associated with depression, sexual functioning, and relationship
	satisfaction in women. Journal of Sex and Marital Therapy, 43, 786-800.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2017.1283378
45.	Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E. A., & Rosen, N. O. (2017). The costs and benefits
	of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with vulvodynia. <i>Health Psychology</i> ,
	36, 819-827. https://doi.org/10.1037/hea0000470
44.	Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Kim, J. J., Impett, E. A., & Rosen, N. O., (2017). Understanding when a
	partner is not in the mood: Sexual communal strength in couples transitioning to
	parenthood. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 46, 1993-2006.
	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-016-0920-2
43.	Rosen, N. O., Santos-Iglesias, P., & Byers, S. (2017). Understanding the sexual
	satisfaction of women with provoked vestibulodynia and their partners: Comparison with
	matched controls. Journal of Sex & Marital Therapy, 46, 1993-2006.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2016.1263705
42.	Rosen, N. O., Dewitte, M., Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> , & Bergeron, S. (2017). Interpersonal goals and
	wellbeing in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 46,
	2007-2019. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-016-0877-1
41.	McNicoll, G., Corsini-Munt, S., Rosen, N.O., McDuff, P., & Bergeron, S. (2017).
	Sexual assertiveness mediates the associations between partner facilitative responses and
	sexual outcomes in women with provoked vestibulodynia. Journal of Sex & Marital
	<i>Therapy</i> , 43, 663-677. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2016.1230806</u>
40.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., Steben, M., & Beaulieu, N. A. (2017). A
	dyadic perspective on childhood maltreatment for women with provoked vestibulodynia
	and their partners: Associations with pain, and sexual and psychosocial functioning. The
	Journal of Sex Research, 54, 308-318. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2016.1158229</u>
39.	Maxwell, J. A., Muise, A., MacDonald, G., Day, L. C., Rosen, N. O. & Impett, E. A.
	(2016). How implicit theories of sexuality shape sexual and relationship well-being.
	Journal of Personality and Social Psychology, 112, 238-279.
	https://doi.org/10.1037/pspi0000078
38.	Vannier, S. <sup>p</sup> , Rosen, N. O., MacKinnon, S., & Bergeron, S. (2016). Maintaining
	affection despite pain: Daily associations between physical affection and sexual and
	relationship well-being in women with genito-pelvic pain. Archives of Sexual Behavior,
	46, 2021-2031. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-016-0820-5
37.	Schlagintweit, H. <sup>g</sup> , Bailey, K. <sup>g</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2016). A new baby in the bedroom:
	Frequency and severity of postpartum sexual concerns and their associations with
	relationship satisfaction in new parent couples. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 13, 1455-
	1465. <u>https://doi.org10.1016/j.jsxm.2016.08.006</u>
36.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , MacKinnon, S., Snowball, N. <sup>u</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2016). Beyond the
	bedroom: Cognitive, affective, and behavioral responses to partner touch in women with
	and without sexual dysfunction. Journal of Sex Research, 54, 862-876.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2016.1217297



35.	relationship wellbeing in couples transitioning to parenthood. Journal of Sex & Marital
24	<i>Therapy, 43,</i> 543-559. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/0092623X.2016.1208698</u>
34.	<u>Glowacka, M</u> <sup>,g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>MacLellen, M.<sup>u</sup></u> , & <u>Vannier, S</u> <sup>,p</sup> (2016). Sexual contingent
	self-worth: Validation of a novel measure. <i>Journal of Sex Research</i> , 54, 117-129.
22	https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2016.1186587
33.	Rosen, N. O., Bois, K., Mayrand, M.H., <u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & Bergeron, S. (2016). Observed
	and perceived disclosure and empathy are associated with better relationship adjustment
	and quality of life in couples coping with vulvodynia. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 45,
20	1945-1956. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-016-0739-x</u>
32.	Knäuper, B., Carriare, K., Chamandy, M., Xu, Z., Schwarz, N., & Rosen, N. O. (2016).
	How aging affects self-reports. <i>European Journal of Aging</i> , 13, 185–193.
01	https://doi.org/10.1007/s10433-016-0369-0
31.	Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Boudreau, G. <sup>u</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2016). Seeking connection versus avoiding
	disappointment: An experimental manipulation of approach and avoidance sexual goals
	and the implications for desire and satisfaction. <i>The Journal of Sex Research</i> , 54, 296-
	307. https://doi.org/10.1080/00224499.2016.1152455
30.	Rosen, N. O. & Pukall, C. (2016). Comparing the prevalence, risk factors and
	repercussions of postpartum genito-pelvic pain and dyspareunia. Sexual Medicine
• •	<i>Reviews</i> , 4, 126-135. <u>https://doi.org/10.1016/j.sxmr.2015.12.003</u>
29.	Anderson, A. <sup>g</sup> , Rosen, N. O., Price, L., & Bergeron, S. (2016). Associations between
	penetration cognitions and the experience of genital pain and sexual well-being in
	women with provoked vestibulodynia. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 13, 444-452.
• • •	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2015.12.024
28.	Rancourt, K. M. <sup>g</sup> , Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S & Neilis, L. (2016). Talking about sex
	when sex is painful: Dyadic sexual communication is associated with women's pain and
	couple's sexual and psychological outcomes in provoked vestibulodynia. Archives of
~-	Sexual Behavior, 45, 1933-1944. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-015-0670-6
27.	Paquet, M., Bois, K., Rosen, N. O., & Mayrand, M.H., & Bergeron, S. (2016). Why us?
	Perceived injustice is associated with more sexual and psychological distress in couples
	coping with genito-pelvic pain. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 13, 79-87.
	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jsxm.2015.11.007
26.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., & Delisle, I. (2015). Daily associations between
	male partner responses, pain during intercourse, and anxiety in women with vulvodynia
	and their partners. <i>The Journal of Pain, 16</i> , 1312-1320.
~~~	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.jpain.2015.09.003
25.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., Mayrand, MH., Brassard, A., & Sadikaj, G.
	(2015). Intimacy, sexual satisfaction and sexual distress in vulvodynia couples: An
	observational study. <i>Health Psychology</i> , 35, 531-540.
~ 1	https://doi.org/10.1037/hea0000289
24.	Rosen, N. O., <u>Muise, A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E. & <u>Boudreau, G</u> . <sup>u</sup> (2015). Approach
	and avoidance sexual goals in women with provoked vestibulodynia and their partners:
	Associations with sexual, relationship and psychological well-being. <i>The Journal of</i>
	Sexual Medicine, 1781-1790. https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12948



23.	Bergeron, S., Corsini-Munt, S., Aerts, L., <u>Rancourt, K</u> . <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2015). Female sexual pain disorders: A review of the literature on etiology and treatment, <i>Current Sexual Health Reports</i> , <i>7</i> , 159-169. <u>https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-015-0053-y</u>
22.	Impett, E., Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2015). Is it good to be giving in the bedroom? A
22.	prosocial perspective on sexual health and well-being in romantic relationships. <i>Current</i>
	Sexual Health Reports, 7, 180-190. https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-015-0055-9
21.	Boerner, K. <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N. O. (2015). Pain acceptance in couples with provoked
21.	vestibulodynia. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 12, 1450-1462.
	https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12889
20.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Sadikaj, G. & Bergeron, S. (2015). Within-person variability in
20.	relationship satisfaction moderates pain estimation among couples with vulvodynia.
	Pain, 156, 703-710. https://doi.org/10.1097/j.pain.00000000000101
19.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Muise, A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Baxter, ML., & Delisle, I. (2015). Daily
17.	associations between partner responses and sexual and relationship satisfaction in
	couples coping with provoked vestibulodynia. <i>Journal of Sexual Medicine</i> , 12, 1028-
	1039. https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12840
18.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Steben, M., Mayrand, M-H., Delisle, I.,
10.	McDuff, P., Aerts, L., Santerre-Baillargeon, M. (2014). A comparison of cognitive-
	behavioral couple therapy and lidocaine in the treatment of provoked vestibulodynia:
	study protocol for a randomized clinical trial. <i>Trials</i> , 15. <u>https://doi.org/10.1186/1745-</u>
	<u>6215-15-506</u>
17.	<u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , Rosen, N. O., Chorney, J., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & George, R. (2014)
1/.	Predictors and prevalence of genito-pelvic pain in pregnancy and postpartum: The
	prospective impact of fear avoidance. <i>Journal of Sexual Medicine</i> , 11, 3021-3034.
	https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12675
16.	Corsini-Munt, S. Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., Mayrand, M.H., & Delisle, I. (2014).
	Feasibility and preliminary effectiveness of a novel cognitive-behavioral couple therapy
	for provoked vestibulodynia: A pilot study. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 11, 2515-2527.
	https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12646
15.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Baxter, ML., & Delisle, I.
	(2014). Relationship satisfaction moderates the associations between male partner
	responses and depression in women with vulvodynia: A dyadic daily experience study.
	Pain, 155, 1374-1383. https://doi.org/10.1016/j.pain.2014.04.017
14.	Rosen, N. O., Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., & Corsini-Munt, S. (2014). Beyond a
	"woman's problem": The role of relationship processes in genital pain. Current Sexual
	Health Reports, 6, 1-10. https://doi.org/10.1007/s11930-013-0006-2
13.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Baxter, ML., & Delisle, I.
	(2014). Impact of partner responses on sexual function in women with vulvodynia and
	their partners: A dyadic daily experience study. Health Psychology, 33, 823-831.
	https://doi.org/10.1037/a0034550
12.	Rosen, N. O., Ivanova, E., & Knäuper, B. (2013). Differentiating intolerance of
	uncertainty from three related constructs. Anxiety, Stress & Coping, 27, 55-73.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/10615806.2013.815743



11.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., McDuff, P., & Grégoire, C. (2013). Sexual and
	relationship intimacy among women with provoked vestibulodynia and their
	partners: Associations with sexual satisfaction, sexual function and pain self-efficacy.
	Journal of Sexual Medicine, 10, 2024-2035. <u>https://doi.org/10.1111/jsm.12210</u>
10.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., Lambert, B., & Steben, M. (2013). Provoked
	vestibulodynia: Mediators of the associations between partner responses, pain and sexual
	satisfaction. Archives of Sexual Behavior, 42, 129-141. https://doi.org/10.1007/s10508-
	<u>012-9905-y</u>
9.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., <u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , Delisle, I., & Baxter, ML. (2012). Harmful
	or helpful: Perceived solicitous and facilitative partner responses differentially predict
	pain and sexual satisfaction in women with provoked vestibulodynia. Journal of Sexual
	Medicine, 9, 2351-2360. https://doi.org/10.1111/j.1743-6109.2012.02851.x
8.	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., & Morin, M. (2011). Genital pain in women: Beyond
	interference with intercourse. Pain, 152, 1223-1225.
	https://doi.org/10.1016/j.pain.2011.01.035
7.	Rosen, N. O., Bergeron, S., Leclerc, B., Lambert, B., & Steben, M. (2010). Woman and
	partner-perceived partner responses predict pain and sexual satisfaction in provoked
	vestibulodynia (PVD) couples. Journal of Sexual Medicine, 7, 3715-3724.
	https://doi.org/10.1111/j.1743-6109.2010.01957.x
6.	Elliott, S., Latini, D. M., Walker, L. M., Wassersug, R., Robinson, J. W., & the ADT
	Survivorship Working Group (Rosen, N. O.) (2010). Androgen deprivation therapy for
	prostate cancer: Recommendations to improve patient and partner quality of life. Journal
	of Sexual Medicine, 7, 2996-3010. https://doi.org/10.1111/j.1743-6109.2010.01902.x
5.	Rosen, N. O., Knäuper, B., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Feldstain, F., Amsel,
	R., Mayrand, MH., Franco, E. L., & Rosberger, Z. (2010). The impact of an intolerance
	of uncertainty on anxiety after receiving an informational intervention about HPV: A
	randomized controlled study. <i>Psychology &amp; Health</i> , 25, 651-658.
	https://doi.org/10.1080/08870440902822913
4.	Rosen, N.O., Knäuper, B., Pagé, G., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Mayrand, MH., Franco, E.
	L., & Rosberger, Z. (2009). Uncertainty-inducing and reassuring facts about HPV: A
	descriptive study of French-Canadian women. <i>Health Care for Women International, 30,</i>
	892-902. https://doi.org/10.1080/07399330903066434
3.	Rosen, N. O., & Knäuper, B. (2009). A little uncertainty goes a long way: Do situational
	uncertainty and individual differences in intolerance of uncertainty interact to increase
	information-seeking, but also worry? <i>Health Communication, 24, 228-238.</i>
	https://doi.org/10.1080/10410230902804125
2.	Rosen, N. O., Knäuper, B., & Sammut, J. (2007). Do Individual Differences in
	Intolerance of Uncertainty Affect Health Monitoring? <i>Psychology &amp; Health</i> , 22, 413-
	430. <u>https://doi.org/10.1080/14768320600941038</u>
1.	
	knowledge of STI transmissibility in health providers: Results from a National Survey.
	Sexually Transmitted Diseases, 32, 619-624.
	https://doi.org/10.1097/01.olq.0000179889.61390.63

### **Invited Book Chapters**

invited	I book Chapters
16.	
	pain/penetration disorder) for the <i>Diagnostic and statistical manual of mental disorders</i> , 5 <sup>th</sup> Edition, Text Revision (DSM-5-TR). American Psychiatric Association.
15.	Impett, E. A., Muise, A., & Rosen, N. O. (2020). Sex as relationship maintenance. In
	B. G. Ogolsky & J. K. Monk (Eds.), Advances in personal relationships, relationship
1.4	maintenance: Theory, process, and context. Cambridge University Press.
14.	Bergeron, S., Charbonneau-Lefebvre, V., <u>Rossi, M. A</u> . <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2020).
	Genito-pelvic pain/penetration disorder. In A. Lykins (Ed.), <i>Encyclopedia of sexuality</i> and gender. Springer Nature.
13.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Byers, E. S. (2020). Sexuality in the transition to parenthood. In Y. M.
10.	Binik & K. Hall (Eds.), <i>Principles and practices of sex therapy</i> (6 <sup>th</sup> edition). Guildford
	Press.
12.	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., & Pukall, C. F. (2020). Genital pain in women and men: It
	can hurt more than your sex life. In Y. M. Binik & K. Hall (Eds.), Principles and
	practices of sex therapy (6 <sup>th</sup> edition). Guildford Press.
11.	Bergeron, S. & Rosen, N. O. (2020). Psychosocial assessment of vulvodynia. In A. T.
	Goldstein, C. P. Pukall, & I. Goldstein. Female sexual pain disorders: Evaluation and
10	management (2 <sup>nd</sup> edition). Wiley.
10.	Bergeron, S. & Rosen, N. O. (2020). Psychosocial factors in vulvodynia. In A. T.
	Goldstein, C. P. Pukall, & I. Goldstein. <i>Female sexual pain disorders: Evaluation and</i>
9.	<i>management</i> (2 <sup>nd</sup> edition). Wiley. Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2020). Psychosocial treatment of vulvodynia. In A. T.
9.	Goldstein, C. P. Pukall, & I. Goldstein. <i>Female sexual pain disorders: Evaluation and</i>
	management (2 <sup>nd</sup> edition). Wiley.
8.	Rosen, N. O., Brotto, L. A., & Zucker, K. (2018). Sexual dysfunctions and paraphilic
	disorders. In D. Beidel, B. C., Frueh, & M. Hersen (Eds.), Adult psychopathology and
	<i>diagnosis</i> (8 <sup>th</sup> edition). Wiley.
7.	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., & Corsini-Munt, S. (2018). Treating the patient with pelvic
	pain. In D. C. Turk & R. J. Gatchel (Eds.), Psychological approaches to pain
	management: A practitioner's handbook. Guildford Press.
6.	Rosen, N. O., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Meana, M., & Binik, I. (2018). Sexual assessment. In J.
	Hunsley & E. J. Mash (Eds.), A guide to assessments that work (2 <sup>nd</sup> edition). Oxford
E	University Press.
5.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & MacNeil, S. (2017). Sexual behaviours and sexual relationships. In C. F. Pukall (Ed.), <i>Human sexuality: Research and clinical foundations</i> (2 <sup>nd</sup> edition).
	Oxford University Press.
4.	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., & Corsini-Munt, S. (2015). Painful sex. In S. Levine (Ed.),
	Handbook of clinical sexuality for mental health professionals. Routledge.
3.	Awada, N., Corsini-Munt, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , & Bergeron, S. (2014). Sexual anxiety. In
	P. Emmelkamp & T. Ehring (Eds.), <i>The Wiley handbook of anxiety disorders</i> .
	Chichester: Wiley-Blackwell.
lav 202	2/ 19



	2.	Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Pukall, C. F. (2014). Genital pain in women and men: It can hurt more than your sex life. In Y. M. Binik & K. Hall (Eds.), <i>Principles and</i>
		practices of sex therapy (5 <sup>th</sup> edition). Guildford Press.
1	1.	Rosen, N. O. & MacNeil, S. (2014). Sexual behaviours and sexual relationships. In C.
		F. Pukall (Ed.), Human sexuality: Research and clinical foundations. Oxford
		University Press.

Manus	Manuscripts under review and in revision	
9.	Goss, S. C., Raposo, S., Balzarini, R., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Benyamin, V., & Muise, A. (under review). Feeling close and seeing a partner in a new light: How self-expansion is associated with sexual desire.	
8.	<u>Tavares, I. M.<sup>g</sup></u> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Heiman, J.R., & Nobre, P.J. (revision submitted). Is expectant couples' similarity in attitudes to sex during pregnancy linked to their sexual well-being? A dyadic study with response surface analysis. <i>The Journal of Sex Research</i> .	
7.	<u>Rossi, M. A.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Impett, E. A., Dawson, S. J., <u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Kim, J. & <b>Rosen, N. O</b> . (revision requested). When the stars don't align: A longitudinal investigation of couples' sexual growth and destiny beliefs in the transition to parenthood. <i>Archives of Sexual Behavior</i> .	
6.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Jodouin, JF., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (submitted). Few differences in sexual talk by gender/sex and dyad type: A retrospective and daily diary study with couples.	
5.	El Amiri, S., Brassard, A., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Beaulieu, N., <u>Rossi, M. A.<sup>g</sup>, Bergeron, S. &amp;</u> Péloquin, K. (revision requested). Sexual function and satisfaction in couples with infertility: A closer look at the role of personal, relational, and treatment-related characteristics. <i>The Journal of Sexual Medicine</i>	
4.	Vaillancourt, MP., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Peloquin, K., & Bergeron, S. (revision requested). Maltreatment in childhood and perceived partner responsiveness in adult romantic relationships: A dyadic daily diary and longitudinal study. <i>Childhood Maltreatment</i> .	
3.	<u>Rossi, M. A.<sup>g</sup>, Vermeir, E.<sup>m</sup>, Brooks, M., Pierce, M., Pukall, C. F., &amp; Rosen, N. O.</u> (submitted). Comparing self-reported pain during intercourse and pain during a standardized gynecological exam at 12- and 24-months postpartum.	
2.	Rancourt, K, M. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Vaillancourt, M-P., Lee-Baggley, D., Delisle, I., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (submitted). Sexual communication mediates cognitive-behavioral couple therapy outcomes: A randomized clinical trial for provoked vestibulodynia.	
1.	<u>Huberman, J. S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , B <u>ouchard, K. N.<sup>p</sup>, Wang, G. A.<sup>g</sup>, &amp; Rosen, N. O.</u> (revision requested). Conceptualizing sexual self-schemas: A review of different approaches and their implications for understanding women's sexual function. Invited Review for <i>Current Sexual Health Reports</i> .	

# Other publications



2.	Glowacka, M. <sup>g</sup> , Vannier, S. A. <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2019). Sexual Contingent Self-Worth
	Scale. In R. R. Milhausen, J. K. Sakaluk, T. D. Fisher, C. M. Davis, & W. L. Yarber
	(Eds). Handbook of Sexuality-Related Measures (4th Ed). Routledge.
1.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , Flynn, M. <sup>u</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2019). Sexual Communication Patterns
	Scale. In R. R. Milhausen, J. K. Sakaluk, T. D. Fisher, C. M. Davis, & W. L. Yarber
	(Eds). Handbook of Sexuality-Related Measures (4th Ed). Routledge.

### Treatment manual

1.	Corsini-Munt, S., Rosen, N. O., & Bergeron, S. (2013). Cognitive-Behavioral Couple	-
	Therapy (CBCT) for Provoked Vestibulodynia. Treatment Manual. Montreal.	

### **INVITED TALKS**

29.	Rosen, N. O. (2021, June). #postbabyhankypanky: Lessons learned from an
	empirically based knowledge-sharing initiative. SCOUP (Sexuality and Couples)
	annual conference. Montreal, Quebec. [virtual]
28.	Rosen, N. O. (2019, November). Fanning the flames: A psychological approach to
	treatment of Female Sexual Interest/Arousal Disorder. Society of Obstetrics and
	Gynaecology Canada. Toronto, Ontario.
27.	Rosen, N. O. & Bergeron, S. (2019, June). The Interpersonal Emotion Regulation
	Model of women's sexual dysfunction: Clinical applications and implications. Clinical
	Section, Annual Meeting of the Canadian Psychological Association. Halifax, Nova
	Scotia.
26.	Pukall C.F., Bergeron S., & Rosen N.O. (2019, March). Couples therapy for
	genitopelvic pain: A novel cognitive-behavioral intervention. Joint Meeting of the
	International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH) and
	International Society for Sexual Medicine (ISSM) as an Instructional Course. Atlanta,
	GA.
25.	Rosen, N. O. (2018, August). The role of social context in treating sexual pain:
	Theory and practice. Distinguished Plenary Lecture, Center for Health and Medical
	Psychology (CHAMP) Topical Conference in Health Psychology. Örebro, Sweden.
24.	Rosen, N. O. (2018, May). Genito-pelvic pain from a couples' perspective. Plenary
	address for Early Career Award, Canadian Pain Society. Montreal, Quebec.
23.	Rosen, N. O. (2018, January). Interpersonal processes in female sexual dysfunction.
	Toronto Relationships Interest Group, University of Toronto. Toronto, Ontario.
22.	Rosen, N. O. (2017, November). Interpersonal processes in vulvodynia. Department
	of Psychology, Acadia University. Wolfville, Nova Scotia.
21.	Rosen, N. O. (2017, October). Sexual health in the transition to parenthood. Keynote
	speaker, Canadian Association of Perinatal and Women's Health Nurses. Halifax,
	Nova Scotia.



20.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017, September). Pain during intercourse from a couples' perspective. Atlantic Pain Conference. St. John's, Newfoundland.
19.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017, June). It takes two: Interpersonal processes in vulvodynia. <i>Early Career Award speaker</i> , Health Psychology Section of Canadian Psychological Association. Toronto, Ontario.
18.	Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017, April). Pain – From dilation to communication. Society for Sex Therapy and Research. Montreal, Quebec.
17.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & <u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , (2016, November). Risk and protective factors of pain, sexual, and relationship well-being in pregnancy and postpartum. Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology Grand Rounds, IWK Health Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
16.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & <u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , (2016, October). Sex after baby: Adapting to changes to in your sexual relationship during the transition to parenthood. Baby Expo. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
15.	Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, April). Pain – From dilation to communication. Society for Sex Therapy and Research. Chicago, Illinois.
14.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, January). When sex is painful: Causes, consequences, and treatment. Department of Psychology, University of New Brunswick. Fredericton, New Brunswick.
13.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2015, November). Genito-pelvic pain/penetration disorder & Postpartum sexuality. <i>Workshop presenter,</i> The Institute of Sexuality, Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic.
12.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Corsini-Munt, S., & Bergeron, S. (2014, November). Cognitive- behavioural couple therapy for PVD. Multidisciplinary Vulvodynia Program, Vancouver Coastal Health. Vancouver, British Columbia.
11.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Rancourt, K.<sup>g</sup></u> , & <u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> (2014, November). New research studies in vulvodynia. Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology Grand Rounds, IWK Health Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
10.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Delisle, I. (2013, September). Vulvodynia. Atlantic Society of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists. Moncton, New Brunswick.
9.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2013, April). Women's sexual health. Obstetrics and Gynaecology (IWK Health Centre). Continuing Medical Education program. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
8.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2012, November). Cognitive-behavioural therapy for vulvodynia: A Case of group therapy. Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology Grand Rounds, IWK Health Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
7.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2012, April). Female Sexual Dysfunctions. Continuing Medical Education, Community Hospital Program. North Sydney, Nova Scotia.
6.	Delisle, I., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2011, October). Management of vulvodynia: Clinical and research updates. Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology Grand Rounds, IWK Health Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
5.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2010, June). Assessing and supporting readiness for behaviour change. Capital Health Professional Conference: Capital Health's Strategy for Obesity Management, QEII Health Sciences Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.



4.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2010, May). Vulvodynia: A biopsychosocial approach to treatment and research. Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology Grand Rounds, IWK Health
	Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
3.	Rosen, N. O. (2010, March). Vulvodynia: A biopsychosocial approach to treatment
	and research. Pain Management Unit Rounds, QEII Health Sciences Centre. Halifax,
	Nova Scotia.
2.	Rosen, N. O. (2009, May). When sex hurts: Biopsychosocial characteristics and
	treatments of provoked vestibulodynia. Continuing education series in the Department
	of Psychology, QEII Health Sciences Centre. Halifax, Nova Scotia.
1.	DiDio, L. & Rosen, N. O. (2006, February). The psychosocial impact of HPV testing
	in Canadian women screened for cervical cancer. Department of Epidemiology,
	McGill University. Montreal, Quebec.

### SYMPOSIA CHAIR

4.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Dissemination and implementation of sexual science. International Academy of Sex Research, July 2019, Mexico City, Mexico.
3.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Bergeron, S. It takes two: Predictors of pain and sexual adjustment in couples coping with painful sex. Canadian Sex Research Forum, September 2016, Quebec City, Canada.
2.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Postpartum sexuality: Biopsychosocial factors affecting sexual function and dysfunction. International Academy of Sex Research, June 2016, Mälmo, Sweden.
1.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> When sex is painful: Translating research into clinical practice for couples with vulvodynia. Canadian Pain Society, May 2015, Charlottetown, PEI.

### **SCIENTIFIC CHAIR/ CO-CHAIR**

4.	Chair; Canadian Sex Research Forum Annual Meeting, Oct. 16-18, 2020, virtual conference, Canada.
3.	Chair; Sexuality and life transitions: Navigating changes and promoting well-being.
	Society for Sex Therapy and Research, April 19-22, 2018, Philadelphia, USA.
2.	Co-Chair; Healing Relationships and Fostering Sexual Wellbeing. Society for Sex
	Therapy and Research, April 20-23, 2017, Montreal, Canada.
1.	Co-Chair; Sex is natural, sex is fun: Girl's and women's sexual well-being. Institute of
	the Section on Women and Psychology, Canadian Psychological Association, June
	2012, Halifax, Nova Scotia.

#### **CONFERENCE PRESENTATIONS**

An <u>underline</u> denotes students under Dr. Rosen's primary supervision and senior authored papers. Superscripts indicate the level of each student with p (postdoctoral), g (graduate), m (medical) and u (undergraduate) denoting their level of training.

(medical)	and u (undergraduate) denoting their level of training.
219.	Rossi, MA., Vermeir, E., Brooks, M., Pierce, M., Pukall, C., & Rosen, N. O.
	Comparing self-reported pain during intercourse and pain during a standardized
	gynaecological exam at 12- and 24-months postpartum. Poster presentation at the
	SOGC ACSC Student Program, June 2021, Virtual platform.
218.	Allsop, D. B. <sup>g</sup> , Shreffler, K. M., & Rosen, N. O. (2021, November). Sexual
	satisfaction change following pregnancy loss: A nationally representative,
	comparison study. In D. B. Allsop (Chair), Couples and Sexual/Reproductive Health
	Challenges. Paper presentation at the meeting of the National Council on Family
	Relations, Baltimore, USA.
217.	Rossi, M. A. <sup>g</sup> , Péloquin, K., El Amiri, S., Bouzayen, R., Brassard, A., Bergeron, S.,
	& Rosen, N.O. (2021, April). Couples' agreement in supportive coping is
	associated with lower sexual distress during medically assisted reproduction. Oral
	presentation at 2021 Obstetrics and Gynaecology Research Day, IWK Health Care
	Centre. Halifax, Canada.
216.	Bosisio, M., Rosen, N.O., Vaillancourt-Morel, M.P., <u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Benoit, Z., Emond,
	M., & Bergeron, S. (2021, April). A dyadic longitudinal study examining
	associations between responses to positive events and sexual well-being among
	diverse couples. Data blitz presentation at the 2021 annual meeting of the Society
	for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
215.	Dubé, J. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Bosisio, M., & Rosen, N.O. (2021, April). <i>Downregulation</i>
	of negative emotion during sexual conflict discussions is associated with sexual
	well-being: A dyadic observational study. Paper presentation at the 2021 annual
014	meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
214.	Schwenck. G. C. g, Corsini-Munt, S., Muise, A., & Rosen, N. O. (2021, April).
	Responses to sexual rejection and sexual and relationship well-being for women
	with sexual interest/arousal disorder and their partners. Data blitz presentation at
	the 2021 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR).
012	[virtual].
213.	Milani, S., <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> , Dawson, S.J. (2021, April). <i>It's better to focus on the</i>
	positive: Links between attention to sexual cues during sex and sexual desire among
	<i>expectant parents.</i> Data blitz presentation at the 2021 annual meeting of the Society for Say Therapy and Basagraph (SSTAB) [virtual]
212	for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
212.	<u>Allsop, D. B</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Impett, E. A., <u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2021, April). <i>Should we be worried? Change in the sexual concerns of new parents from three to twelve</i>
	months postpartum. Data blitz presentation at the 2021 annual meeting of the
	Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
211.	Huberman, J. S. <sup>p</sup> , Dawson, S. J., & Rosen, N. O. (2021, April). <i>Examining the link</i>
211.	between sexual self-schemas and couples' sexual and relationship satisfaction in
	between sexual self-schemas and couples sexual and relationship satisfaction in



	<i>pregnancy</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2021 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (STAR). [virtual].
210.	Dawson, S. J., <u>Schwenck. G</u> . <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O</b> . (2021, April). <i>Caution, bump ahead : Attitudes toward sex during pregnancy and the link with expectant parents' sexual well-being</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
209.	Rossi, M. A. <sup>g</sup> , Dawson, S.J., Impett, E.A., <u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Kim, J., Raposo, S., Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N.O</b> (2021, April). <i>Destined or doomed?: A longitudinal study of sexual growth and destiny beliefs in the transition to parenthood</i> . Oral presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). [virtual].
208.	Hébert, E., Beaulieu, N., Jacmin-Park, S., Jean, M., <u>Rossi, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N.</b> , Brassard, A., Bergeron, S. & Péloquin, K. (2021, June). <i>The association between infertility-related stress and intimacy: A dyadic approach</i> . Abstract submitted to the Canadian Psychological Association Annual Convention [virtual].
207.	Jacmin-Park, S. Jean, M., Hébert, E., Beaulieu, N., <u>Rossi, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , <b>Rosen, N.</b> , Brassard, A., Bergeron, S. & Péloquin, K. (2021, June). <i>The association between distress tolerance and anxiety and depression in couples seeking fertility treatment</i> . Abstract submitted to the Canadian Psychological Association Annual Conference. [virtual].
206.	Leonhardt, N. D., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Dawson, S. J</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Kim, J. J., Johnson, M. D., & Impett, E. A. (2021, February). <i>Relationship satisfaction and commitment</i> <i>trajectories in the transition to parenthood: A couple-centered approach</i> . Poster presented at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Personality and Social Psychology (SPSP). [virtual]
205.	Raposo, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Maxwell, J. A., & Muise, A. (2020, November). <i>Navigating Low Desire: Sexual Growth and Destiny Beliefs and</i> <i>Couples' Well-Being</i> . Poster video presented at the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS) 2020 Global Sex Research Virtual Conference.
204.	Bosisio, M., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Bigras, N., Bőthe B., <u>Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup></u> , Aumais, M., Bergeron, S. (2020, October). <i>Associations between approach relationship goals, sexual desire and sexual satisfaction: the role of partner responsiveness in a positive context</i> . Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). [virtual]. Waterloo, Canada.
203.	<u>Rossi, M. A.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Péloquin, K., El Amiri, S., Brassard, A., Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2020, October). <i>I think we're in this together? Accurate perceptions of dyadic coping predict couples' sexual distress during fertility treatment</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Waterloo, Canada.
202.	<u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Bosisio, M., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2020, October). <i>Hooked on a feeling: Downregulation of negative emotion during sexual disagreement is associated with couples' sexual well-being</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). [virtual]
201.	Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Štulhofer, A., Bosisio, M., & Bergeron, S. (2020, October). Pornography use and sexual well-being among community

Natalie O. Rosen SEXUAL HEALTH RESEARCH LABORATORY

	couples: An event-level dyadic analysis. Oral presented at the 2020 annual meeting
	of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Waterloo, Canada.
200.	Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Štulhofer, A., Bosisio, M., & Bergeron, S. (2020, July). <i>An event-level dyadic analysis of pornography use and sexual well-being</i> . Oral presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Berlin, Germany. [virtual]
199.	Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , Leonhardt, N., Impett, E.A., & <b>Rosen, N.O</b> (2020, July). <i>Feeling</i>
199.	down, but not to get down: Postpartum depression as a predictor of trajectories of sexual function and sexual distress. Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Berlin, Germany. [virtual]
198.	<u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Bosisio, M., Péloquin, K., & <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> (2020, July). <i>Double trouble: Insecure attachment is associated with problems in emotion</i> <i>regulation during couples' sexual conflict discussions</i> . Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Berlin, Germany. [virtual]
197.	<u>Rossi, M. A.<sup>g</sup></u> , <u>Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup></u> , Impett, E.A., & <b>Rosen, N.O</b> (2020, July). When the sexual stars don't align: A dyadic longitudinal analysis of sexual destiny beliefs and sexual and relationship well-being in the transition to parenthood. Data blitz presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Berlin, Germany. [virtual]
196.	<u>Rossi, M. A.<sup>g</sup>, Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, Impett, E.A., &amp; Rosen, N.O. (2020, July). Shouldn't it be easy? A longitudinal study of sexual destiny beliefs and relationship and sexual well-being in couples' transitioning to parenthood. Oral symposium presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Association for Relationships Research (IARR). London, England. (conference cancelled)</u>
195.	<u>Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, Schwenck. G.<sup>g</sup></u> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2020, August). When two become three: How couples' sexual wellbeing changes during the transition to parenthood. Oral symposium presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Association for Relationship Research (IARR). London, England. (conference cancelled)
194.	Leonhardt, N., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> <u>Dawson, S. J.</u> <sup>p</sup> , & Impett, E. A. (2020, August). <i>Relationship satisfaction and commitment trajectories in the transition to</i> <i>parenthood: A latent class growth analysis approach.</i> Oral symposium presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Association for Relationship Research (IARR). London, England. (conference cancelled)
193.	<u>Dubé, J. P.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Bosisio, M., <u>Dawson, S. J</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> (2020, July). Sexual communication mediates associations between emotion regulation during sexual conflict and couples' sexual and relationship well-being. Oral presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Association for Relationship Research (IARR). London, England. (conference cancelled)
192.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergerson, S., Jodouin, J-F, & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (Aug, 2020). Bedroom banter: Associations between daily sexual talk and sexual and relationship satisfaction in same- and mixed-sex couples. <i>Queering relationships research: Towards an improved understanding of relationship and sexual well-being for</i>

-	
	<i>sexual and gender/sex diverse couples</i> . Symposium conducted at the meeting of International Association of Relationship Research. London, England. (conference cancelled)
191.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., Rosen, N. O., Sherry, S., Mahammadi, S., Lynch,
	M., Campbell-Yeo, M., & Clark, A. J. (2020, May). Parent and child
	catastrophizing about each other's pain in parents with chronic pain and their
	children. Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain
	Society. Calgary, Canada. (conference cancelled)
190.	Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2020, April). Baby on board! Couples' sexual
	wellbeing trajectories during the transition to parenthood. Data blitz presentation at
	the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR).
	Chicago, USA.
189.	Dubé, J. P. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Bosisio, M., Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N.O. (2020,
	April). Grin and bear, or shift and share? Emotional suppression and reappraisal
	during sexual conflict discussions are associated with sexual well-being. Poster
	presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research
	(SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
188.	Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , Schwenck. G. <sup>g</sup> , Pierce, M. & Rosen, N. O. (2020, April).
	Biopsychosocial predictors of trajectories of women's postpartum sexual function.
	Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and
107	Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
187.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Jodouin, J-F., Péloquin, K. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2020,
	April). Gender/sex moderates associations between attachment orientation and daily
	sexual talk. Data blitz presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex
186.	Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA. <u>Rossi, M. A</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Vannier, S.A., Impett, E. A., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2020, April). <i>Making it</i>
100.	work: Sexual destiny and growth beliefs predict the sexual well-being of new parent
	<i>couples.</i> Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex
	Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
185.	Schwenck. G. <sup>g</sup> , Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., & Rosen, N. O. (2020, April). It's not us,
105.	<i>it's parenthood: Comparing sexual wellbeing in new parents and community</i>
	<i>couples.</i> Poster presentation at the 2020 annual meeting of the Society for Sex
	Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
184.	Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Rosen, N. O., Willoughby, B. J., Leonhardt, N. D. &
	Bergeron, S. (2020, April). Pornography use and romantic relationships: A dyadic
	daily diary study. Data blitz presented at the 2020 annual meeting Society for Sex
	Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
183.	Bosisio, M., Rosen, N.O., Dubé, J. <sup>g</sup> , Bigras, N., Daspe, M-È., Mokri,, & Bergeron,
	S. (2021, April). Partner responsiveness in a positive context: associations with
	sexual desire and sexual satisfaction in community couples. Oral presentation at the
	2021 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Chicago,
	USA.
182.	Bergeron, S., Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., Corsini-Munt, S., Mayrand, MH.,
	Delisle, I., & Rosen, N.O. (2020, March). A randomized clinical trial comparing a

	<i>cognitive-behavioral couple intervention and lidocaine for women with provoked vestibulodynia.</i> SSTAR Lecture presented at the 2020 annual meeting of the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). Orlando, USA.
181.	Bosisio, M., <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> , <u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bigras, N., Daspe, M-È., Aumais, M., & Bergeron, S. (2019 November). <i>Partner responsiveness in a positive context:</i> <i>associations with sexual desire and sexual satisfaction in community</i> <i>couples</i> . Colloque annuel du Centre de recherche interdisciplinaire sur les problèmes conjugaux et les agressions sexuelles (CRIPCAS), Montreal, Canada
180.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> McDuff, P., <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Delisle, I., Mayrand, M-H. & Bergeron, S. (2019, September). <i>Interpersonal predictors of treatment outcome in a</i> <i>randomized controlled trial for Genito-Pelvic Pain/Penetration Disorder</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
179.	Bergeron, S., McDuff, P., <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Delisle, I., Mayrand, M-H. & <b>Rosen</b> , <b>N. O.</b> (2019, September). <i>A randomized clinical trial comparing cognitive-</i> <i>behavioral couple therapy and topical lidocaine for women with genito-pelvic pain</i> <i>and their partners</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
178.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, September). <i>Daily sexual talk in same- and mixed-sex couples: Associations with Sexual satisfaction and sexual desire</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum. Victoria, Canada.
177.	<u>Dawson, S. J.<sup>p</sup>, Schwenck. G.<sup>g</sup></u> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, September). <i>Birds of a feather</i> <i>flock together, or do they? Trajectories of Postpartum Sexual Well-being</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
176.	<u>Corsini-Munt, S. M.<sup>p</sup>, Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, September). <i>The costs and benefits of intrinsic sexual motivation for couples coping with Female Sexual Interest/Arousal Disorder</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
175.	<u>Rossi, M. A</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, September). <i>Dyadic agreement</i> of women's pain self-efficacy for copying with genito-pelvic pain: Associations with women's pain intensity and couples' sexual well-being. Data blitz presented at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
174.	Charbonneau-Lefebvre, V., Vaillancourt, M-P., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Bergeron, S., (2019, September). Partner responses as a mediator between attachment and sexual adjustment in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain. Data blitz presented at the 2019 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Victoria, Canada.
173.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Vannier, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Chambers, C., Scott, H., <u>Muise, M</u> . <sup>u</sup> , and the #postbabyhankypanky team. (2019, July). <i>#postbabyhankypanky: An empirically-</i>



	based by surfaces abaring initiating. Oral presentation at the 2010 approximation of
	<i>based knowledge sharing initiative</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Mexico City, Mexico.
172.	Dawson, S. J. <sup>p</sup> , Vaillancourt, MP., Pierce, M., & Rosen, N. O. (2019, July).
172.	
	Biopsychosocial predictors of trajectories of women's postpartum sexual function.
	Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex
171	Research (IASR). Mexico City, Mexico.
171.	<u>Dawson, S. J.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen. N. O.</b> (2019, June). <i>In the mood for sex:</i> <i>Associations between positive and negative mood and couples' sexual wellbeing.</i>
	Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the International Academy of
170	Relationships Research (IARR). Ottawa, Canada.
170.	Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Dubé, J. <sup>g</sup> , Muise, A., & Rosen, N.O. (2019, June). Associations
	between perceived partner responsiveness and well-being for couples coping with
	<i>low sexual desire</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the International
1.00	Association for Relationship Research (IARR) Mini-Conference, Ottawa. Canada.
169.	Rossi, M. A. <sup>g</sup> , Maxwell, J. A., & Rosen, N. O. (2019, June). The influence of
	accurately detecting women's pain self-efficacy for postpartum pain during
	intercourse on couples' sexual well-being: A dyadic longitudinal investigation
	during the transition to parenthood. Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of
1.60	the International Academy of Relationships Research (IARR). Ottawa, Canada.
168.	Bockaj, A., Hogue, J. V., Rosen, N. O., & Muise, A. (2019, June). Sexual
	communal motivation in couples coping with low sexual desire. Poster presentation
1.77	at the International Association of Relationship Research (IARR). Ottawa, Canada.
167.	<u>Dubé, J.</u> <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, June). <i>Managing negative emotions about sex:</i>
	Associations between emotion regulation strategies and sexual well-being. Data
	blitz presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the International Academy of
1.00	Relationships Research (IARR). Ottawa, Canada.
166.	Girouard, A., Jodouin, JF., Rosen, N.O., Mokri, B., Bergeron, S. (Soumis). Bien-
	être, motivations et comportements sexuels : une étude comparative avec journaux
	quotidiens chez des couples mixtes et de même sexe. 87ème Congrès de l'Association
175	francophone pour le savoir (ACFAS). Gatineau, Canada.
165.	Shoikhedbrod, A., Muise, A, & Rosen, N. O. (2019, May) Responsive and
	autonomous or selfsacrificing and pressured? Integrating communal and self
	<i>determined models of sexual motivation</i> . Poster presentation at the 7th International
1.5.4	Self-Determination Conference. Egmond aan Zee, Netherlands.
164.	Bockaj, A., Rosen, N.O., & Muise, A. (2019, May). Sexual motivation in couples
	coping with low desire: A comparison to control couples. Poster presentation at the
	2019 annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto,
1.00	Canada.
163.	Charbonneau-Lefebvre, V., Vaillancourt-Morel, MP., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Bergeron, S.
	(2019, May). Partner responses as a mediator of the associations between
	attachment and sexual and relationship satisfaction in couples coping with provoked
	<i>vestibulodynia</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex
	Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Toronto, ON.



152.	Santos-Iglesias, P., Bergeron, S., Brotto, L. A., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Walker, L. (2019, March). <i>Proposal and initial validation of the Sexual Distress Scale-Short Form in male and female samples</i> . Oral presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the
153.	Pâquet, M., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Steben, M., & Bergeron, S. (2019, April). <i>Let's talk about it: daily associations between shame and pain and sexual distress in couples coping with vulvodynia</i> . Poster presentation at the American Pain Society's Scientific Meeting. Milwaukee, USA.
154.	Horne, R., Impett, E., Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, May). <i>Links between</i> <i>emotion regulation during sex and sexual and relational well-being for couples with</i> <i>female sexual interest/arousal disorder</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
155.	Bosisio, M., Pâquet, M., Bois, K., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> & Bergeron, S. (2019, May). Are depressive symptoms and attachment styles associated with observed and perceived partner responsiveness in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain? Data blitz presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
156.	Raposo, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2019, May). <i>The benefits of self-expansion for couples coping with Female Sexual Interest/Arousal Disorder</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
157.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, May). <i>Sexual orientation versus sex of your partner: Associations with the sexual well-being of women in long-term relationships</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
158.	<u>Dawson, S. J</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, May). <i>In the mood for sex?</i> <i>Associations between positive and negative mood and couples' sexual wellbeing.</i> Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
159.	<u>Rossi, M. A.<sup>g</sup></u> , Mooney, K., Binik, Y.M., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2019, May). <i>A descriptive and longitudinal analysis of pain during Intercourse in Pregnancy</i> . Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
160.	<u>Dubé</u> , J. <sup>g</sup> , & <b>Rosen</b> , N.O. (2019, May). <i>Dealing with feeling: Emotion regulation strategies and sexual well-being</i> . Data blitz Presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.
161.	Hogue, J., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bockaj, A., Impett, E.A., & Muise, A. (2019, May). <i>Sexual communal motivation in couples coping with low sexual</i> <i>interest/arousal: Associations with sexual well-being and sexual goals.</i> Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research.Toronto, Canada.
162.	Girouard, A., Jodouin, J-F., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S. (2019, May). <i>Challenging myths, biases and heteronormativity : exploring similarities and differences amongst same-sex and mixed-sex couples.</i> Poster presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Toronto, Canada.



	International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). Atlanta, USA.
151.	Raposo, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2019, Februrary). <i>Self-expansion is linked to greater relationship and sexual well-being forcouples coping with low sexual desire</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2019 annual meeting of the Society for Personality and Social Psychology (SPSP). Portland, USA.
150.	
149.	<u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , <u>Richardson, H</u> . <sup>u</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2018, November). <i>Savouring positive sexual experiences: Links with sexual well-being and</i> <i>relationship satisfaction</i> . Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Montreal, Canada.
148.	<i>couples coping with low sexual desire: Associations with desire, satisfaction, affection, and conflict.</i> Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Montreal, Canada.
147.	Bosisio, M., Bois, K., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Paquet, M., & Bergeron, S. (2018, November). <i>Are depressive symptoms and attachment styles associated with perceived and observed partner responsiveness in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain.</i> Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Montreal, Canada.
146.	<u>Dubé, J.<sup>g</sup>, Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, October). <i>Emotional suppression and reappraisal in couples with female sexual</i> <i>interest/arousal disorder: A comparison with community controls.</i> Symposium presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
145.	Bockaj, A., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2018, October). <i>The benefits of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with low desire</i> . Poster presented at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
144.	<u>Rossi, M.<sup>g</sup></u> & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, October). <i>Pain self-efficacy and catastrophizing are associated with pain during intercourse and sexual functioning at three months postpartum.</i> Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
143.	<u>Corsini-Munt, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , <u>Mackie, C</u> . <sup>u</sup> , <u>Dubé, J</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, October). <i>Are intrinsic and extrinsic sexual motivations differentially associated with sexual and relationship wellbeing among couples with female sexual interest/arousal disorder</i> ? Paper presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
142.	<u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Howlett, M., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, October). <i>First-time mothers'</i> approach and avoidance sexual goals predict sexual and relationship well-being



	<i>from 3 to 12 months postpartum.</i> Paper presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
141.	<u>Merwin, K</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, October). <i>Talking sexy in the bedroom: Perceived partner responsiveness moderates the associations between sexual talk and sexual and relationship well-being in committed couples</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Toronto, Canada.
140.	Muise, A., Harasymchuk, C., Bacev-Gilis, C., Gere, J., Kim, J. J., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Impett, E. A. (Oct, 2018). <i>Keeping the sexual spark alive: Self-expansion in</i> <i>relationships</i> . Paper presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF) in Toronto, Canada.
139.	Bergeron, S., Jodouin, J.F., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, November). <i>Responsiveness is sexy: Dyadic, daily associations between intimacy, sexual function and sexual satisfaction</i> . Oral presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Montreal, Canada.
138.	Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, November). <i>We are in this together: The role of relationship factors in the etiology and treatment of genito-pelvic pain</i> . Oral presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Montreal, Canada.
137.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lynch, M., Campbell-Yeo, M., & Clark, A. J. (2018, October). <i>Predicting pain outcomes in children of parents with chronic pain: A dyadic analysis of risk and protective factors</i> . Oral presentation at the International Association for the Study of Pain World Congress on Pain. Boston, USA.
136.	Mohammadi, S., Chambers, C.T., Higgins, K., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Cano, A. (2018, October). <i>Perspectives on child's pain from parents with chronic pain and their partners</i> . Poster presentation at the International Association for the Study of Pain World Congress on Pain. Boston, USA.
135.	<u>Adare, K. E.<sup>m</sup>, Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, June). <i>First time mothers'</i> <i>attributions for postpartum sexual concerns</i> . Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society of Obstetricians and Gynecologists of Canada. Victoria, Canada.
134.	Munro, A., George, R., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, June). <i>Labor epidural analgesia does not reduce the likelihood of postpartum depression</i> . Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Anesthesiologists Society. Montreal, Canada.
133.	Bockaj, A, <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Muise, A. (2018, June). <i>The benefits of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with low sexual desire</i> . Data blitz presentation at SEXposium 2018 at the Royal Ontario Museum. Toronto, Canada.
132.	Kelly, K., Fisher, B. L., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Hamilton, L. D. (2018, May). <i>Anxiety and anticipated pain levels of women with and without genital pain in response to pain-related images</i> . Oral presentation at MacLellan Research Day, Moncton City Hospital. Moncton, Canada.
131.	Bergeron, S. & Rosen, N. O. 2018, May). It Takes Two: The contribution of relationship factors to the sexual well-being of couples coping with genito-pelvic



	<i>pain</i> . Symposium presentation at the International Congress of Applied Psychology. Montreal, Canada.
130.	Bosisio, M., Pâquet, M., Bois, K., <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> & Bergeron, S. (2018, May). <i>Comment expliquer la différence entre les réponses empathiques perçues et</i> <i>observées chez les couples dont la femme souffre de douleur génito-pelvienne ? Le</i> <i>rôle des symptômes dépressifs et de l'attachement</i> . Colloque annuel du Centre de recherche interdisciplinaire sur les problèmes conjugaux et les agressions sexuelles (CRIPCAS), Montréal, Canada.
129.	Munro, A., George, R., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, May). <i>Labor epidural analgesia does not reduce the likelihood of postpartum depression</i> . Poster presentation at the Society for Obstetric Anesthesia and Perinatology. Miami Beach, USA.
128.	Rossi, M. <sup>g</sup> , Mooney, K. <sup>u</sup> , George, R., Chorney, J., Pukall, C., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2018, May). <i>Differential predictors of the presence and intensity of dyspareunia and genito-pelvic pain in pregnancy</i> . Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain Society. Montreal, Canada.
127.	Bockaj, A, <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> & Muise, A. (2018, May). <i>The benefits of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with low sexual desire</i> . Data blitz presentation at the Women's Xchange 2018 Spring Event titled "Exploring Healthy Relationships and Sexuality in the #MeToo Era." Toronto, Canada.
126.	Dubé, J.P., <u>Corsini-Munt, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2018, April). <i>Restrain or re-</i> <i>frame? Emotion Regulation strategies in couples affected by Female Sexual Interest</i> <i>and Arousal Disorder</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
125.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S., Lee-Baggley, D., Delisle, I. & Rosen, N. O. (2018, April). Changes trajectories of sexual communication for couples receiving cognitive-behavioral couple therapy versus medical intervention for genito-pelvic pain/penetration disorder. Oral presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
124.	Bigras, N., Impett, E. A., <u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Kim, J., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, April). Romantic attachment insecurity and sexual well-being in pregnancy: A dyadic study. Data blitz presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
123.	Jodouin, J.F., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bosisio, M., & Bergeron, S. (2018, April). <i>A daily diary study of discrepant sexual desire in committed couples</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
122.	Pâquet, M., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Steben, M., Mayrand, M.H., Santerre-Baillargeon, M., & Bergeron, S. (2018, April). <i>How do you feel? Daily anxiety and depressive</i> <i>symptoms are associated with pain, sexual function, and sexual distress among</i> <i>couples coping with vulvodynia</i> . Oral presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
121.	<u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , Bergeron, S., Delisle, I., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, April). Sexual distress mediates the associations between sexual contingent self-worth and the daily wellbeing of couples with genito-pelvic pain. Poster presentation at the 2018

	annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR).
	Philadelphia, USA.
120.	Rossi, M. <sup>g</sup> , Mooney, K. <sup>u</sup> , George, R., Chorney, J., Pukall, C., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & Rosen, N. O. (2018, April). <i>Prevalence and predictors of dyspareunia and</i>
	<i>genito-pelvic pain in women 18-24 weeks pregnant.</i> Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
119.	Bosisio, M., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Pâquet, M., & Bergeron, S. (2018, April). <i>Approach and avoidance goals and intimacy in couples coping with genito-pelvic pain.</i> Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and
	Research (SSTAR). Philadelphia, USA.
118.	Emond, F. C. <sup>g</sup> , <u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2018, April). <i>Partners' sexual desire in couples coping with female sexual interest/arousal disorder</i> . Poster presentation at the 2018 annual meeting of the Society for Sex
117	Therapy and Research (SSTAR), Philadelphia, USA.
117.	<u>Adare, K. E.</u> <sup>m</sup> , <u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2018, April). <i>Attributions for</i> <i>postpartum sexual concerns during the transition to motherhood</i> . Paper presentation at the 2018 annual research day for Dalhousie's Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology. Halifax, Canada.
116.	Boudreau, C. <sup>m</sup> , Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., & Rosen, N. O. (2018, April).
110.	Associations between partner responses to low interest/arousal and the sexual and
	relationship wellbeing of women with sexual interest/arousal disorder and their
	<i>partners.</i> Oral presentation at the International Society for Women's Sexual Health.
	San Diego, USA.
115.	Dubé, J. P. <sup>g</sup> , Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., Rosen, N.O. (2017, October) <i>Emotion</i>
	regulation and Female Sexual Interest and Arousal Disorder: Associations with
	psychosexual well-being in affected couples. Poster presentation at the 2017 annual
	meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Fredericton, Canada.
114.	Kelly, K., Fisher, B. A., Rosen, N. O., & Hamilton, LD. (2017, October). Anxiety
	and perceived pain levels of women with and without genital pain in response
	to pain-related images. Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the
	Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Fredericton, Canada.
113.	<u>Merwin, K.</u> <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N.O. (2017, October) <i>Talking sexy – but is anyone listening?</i>
	Perceived partner responsiveness moderates the associations between sexual talk
	and sexual and relationship well-being. Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual
	meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Fredericton, Canada.
112.	Rossi, M. <sup>g</sup> , Chorney, J., George, R. B., Pukall, C., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & Rosen,
	<b>N. O.</b> (2017, October). Prevalence and predictors of dyspareunia and genito-pelvic
	pain in women 18-24 weeks pregnant. Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual
	meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Fredericton, Canada.
111.	Vannier, S. A. <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2017, October). Longitudinal associations between
	postpartum sexual distress, sexual satisfaction, and relationship satisfaction in a
	sample of first-time mothers. Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of
	the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Fredericton, Canada.



110.	Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., Dubé, J. P. <sup>g</sup> , & Rosen, N.O. (2017, October). Getting
	intimate: Associations between intimacy and sexual and relational adjustment
	among couples coping with female sexual interest/arousal disorder. Data blitz
	presentation at 2017 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF).
	Fredericton, Canada.
109.	Dubé, J. P.g, Corsini-Munt, S.P, Muise, A., Rosen, N.O. (2017, July) Emotion
	regulation in couples affected by Female Sexual Interest and Arousal Disorder.
	Poster presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of The International Academy of Sex
	Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
108.	Corsini-Munt, S. <sup>p</sup> , Muise, A., Dubé, J. P. <sup>g</sup> , & Rosen, N.O. (2017, July). When giving
	gets you more: Couples' sexual communal motivation in the context of female sexual
	interest/arousal disorder. Oral presentation at 2017 annual meeting of The
	International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
107.	Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N.O. (2017, July). Talking sexy – but is anyone listening?
	Perceived partner responsiveness moderates the associations between sexual talk
	and sexual and relationship well-being. Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual
	meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR).Charleston, USA.
106.	Bergeron, S. & Rosen, N. O. (2017, July). It takes two: A novel cognitive-
100.	behavioral couple intervention for female genito-pelvic pain. Symposium
	presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of theInternational Academy of Sex
	Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
105.	Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L.F., & Rosen, N. O. (2017, May). Speaking up about
105.	painful sex: Goals for disclosing pain are associated with women's sexual
	<i>functioning, relationship satisfaction, and depressive symptoms.</i> Poster presentation
	at the Canadian Pain Society Scientific Meeting. Halifax, Canada.
104.	Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L.F., & Rosen, N. O. (2017, April). <i>Time to talk: Motives</i>
104.	for disclosing sexual problems to partners is associated with depression, sexual
	<i>functioning, and relationship satisfaction.</i> Poster presentation at the 2017 annual
	meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Montreal, Canada.
103.	<u>Merwin, K</u> . <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L.F., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017, April). <i>We need to talk:</i>
105.	Disclosure of sexual problems is associated with lower depressive symptoms, and
	greater sexual functioning and relationship satisfaction in women. Poster
	presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy & Research
	(SSTAR). Montreal, Canada.
102.	<u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S. (2017, April). <i>Sexual and relationship</i>
102.	contingent self-worth: Implications for the well-being of couples with genito-pelvic
	<i>pain.</i> Poster presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy
	and Research (SSTAR). Montreal, Canada.
101.	
101.	Mohammadi, S., Chambers, T. C., Cano, A., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Higgins, K. (2017, October) <i>Investigating the role of parents with chronic pain and their partners in</i>
	October). Investigating the role of parents with chronic pain and their partners in the pain experience of their abildren. Poster presented to the 11 <sup>th</sup> International
	the pain experience of their children. Poster presented to the 11 <sup>th</sup> International
100	Forum on Pediatric Pain, Halifax, Canada.
100.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lynch,
	M., Clark, A. J., & Campbell-Yeo, M. (2017, October). Examining protective factors

	<i>in children of parents with chronic pain: Pain acceptance, pain self-efficacy, and optimism.</i> Poster presented to the 11 <sup>th</sup> International Forum on Pediatric Pain. White Point, Canada.
99.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lynch, M., Clark, A. J., & Campbell-Yeo, M. (2017, July). <i>Examining protective factors in children of parents with chronic pain: Pain acceptance, pain self-efficacy, and optimism.</i> Poster presented to the 11 <sup>th</sup> International Symposium on Pediatric Pain. Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
98.	<u>Merwin, K. E.<sup>g</sup> &amp; Rosen, N. O. (2017, July)</u> . <i>Does your sexual talk matter?</i> <i>Individualistic and mutualistic sexual talk are differentially associated with sexual</i> <i>and relationship well-being</i> . Oral presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
97.	<u>Vannier, S. A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2017, July). <i>Attributions for postpartum sexual changes and the sexual and relationship well-being of first-time mothers</i> . Oral presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
96.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Muise, A., Impett, E. A., Delisle, I., Baxter, M.L., & Bergeron, S. (2017, July). <i>Sexual cues mediate the daily relations between interpersonal goals, pain, and wellbeing in couples coping with genitor-pelvic pain</i> . Data blitz presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Charleston, USA.
95.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lynch, M., Clark, A. J., & Campbell-Yeo, M. (2017, May). <i>Child catastrophizing about parent pain: Risk factor for children of parents with chronic pain?</i> Poster presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain Society. Halifax, Canada.
94.	Higgins, K. S., Chambers, C. T., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Sherry, S., Mohammadi, S., Lynch, M., Clark, A. J., & Campbell-Yeo, M. (2017, March). <i>Child catastrophizing about parent pain: Risk factor for children of parents with chronic pain?</i> Poster presentation at the 15 <sup>th</sup> Annual Crossroads Interdisciplinary Health Research Conference. Halifax, Canada.
93.	Bosisio, M., Pâquet, M., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> & Bergeron, S. (2017, March) <i>Les buts d'approche et d'évitement et l'intimité chez les femmes souffrant de douleur génito-pelvienne et leur partenaire</i> . Congrès annuel de la Société Québécoise pour la Recherche en Psychologie (SQRP), Montréal, Canada.
92.	<u>Merwin, K. E.</u> , O'Sullivan, L. F., & Rosen, N. O. (2017, March). <i>Approach and avoidance goals for disclosing sexual problems are associated with women's well-being</i> . Oral presentation at the 2017 Annual Crossroads Interdisciplinary Health Research Conference. Halifax, Canada.
91.	Mohammadi, S. <sup>p</sup> , Chambers, C., Rosen, N. O. (2017, March). <i>The role of pain behaviors in the link between patients' pain catastrophizing and partners' burden</i> . Poster presentation at the 2017 Annual Crossroads Interdisciplinary Health Research Conference. Halifax, Canada.



	self-worth: What it is and why it matters to couples with genito-pelvic pain. Oral
80.	<u>Glowacka, M.</u> <sup>g</sup> , Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, September). <i>Sexual contingent</i>
	<i>well-being</i> . Poster presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
	the influence of disclosure of women's sexual problems on sexual and relationship
81.	Merwin, K. <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L., & Rosen, N. O. (2016, September). We need to talk:
	City, Canada.
	the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Québec
	associations with psychological and sexual well-being. Poster presentation at
	September). Self-compassion among couples coping with genito-pelvic pain:
82.	Santerre-Baillargeon, M., Bergeron, S., Macabena Perez, R., & Rosen, N. O. (2016,
	the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
	problems during pregnancy. Paper present [data blitz] at the 2016 annual meeting of
83.	<u>Vannier, S. A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, September). Sexual distress and sexual
	meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
	<i>couples affected by genito-pelvic pain.</i> Poster presentation at the 2016 annual
	You said: Sexual communication patterns and the biopsychosocial adjustment of
84.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , Flynn, M. <sup>u</sup> , Bergeron, S., & Rosen, N. O. (2016 September). <i>I said</i> ,
	Research (SSTAR). Montreal, Canada.
	Paper presentation at the 2017 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and
0.5.	benefits of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with genito-pelvic pain.
85.	Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E. A., & Rosen, N. O. (2017, April). <i>The costs and</i>
	Canada.
	Poster presentation at The Society for Sex Therapy & Research (SSTAR). Montréal,
	satisfaction, sexual distress and pain among couples coping with genito-pelvic pain.
00.	(2017, April). How do you feel? Daily anxiety and depression predict sexual
86.	Pâquet, M., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Steben, M., Santerre-Baillargeon, M., & Bergeron, S.
	Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Montreal, Canada.
	<i>two: Sexual communication patterns and the sexual and relational adjustment of couples coping with provoked vestibulodynia.</i> Research poster presentation at the
0/.	• • • • • • •
87.	Canada. *Awarded Best Empirical poster prize. <u>Rancourt, K. M.<sup>g</sup>, Flynn, M.<sup>u</sup>, Bergeron, S., &amp; Rosen, N. O. (2017, April). <i>It takes</i></u>
	annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Montreal, Canada *Awarded Best Empirical poster prize
	sexual wellbeing for couples with genito-pelvic pain. Poster presentation at 2017 annual meeting of Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Montreal
	having sex matters: Sexual goals in pursuit of feeling better about oneself promote sexual wellbeing for couples with genite pelvic pain. Poster presentation at 2017
88.	<u>Corsini-Munt, S</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2017, April). <i>How the why about</i>
00	the 2017 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain Society. Halifax, USA.
	sexual functioning in women with provoked vestibulodynia. Poster presentation at the 2017 approach mosting of the Canadian Pain Society, Halifor, USA
	associations between physical affection, sexual and relationship satisfaction, and
89.	Vannier, S. A. <sup>p</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Bergeron, S., & Mackinnon, S. (2017, May). <i>Daily</i>
	American Pain Society. Pittsburgh, USA.
	<i>partners' burden.</i> Poster presention at the 2017 Annual Scientific Meeting of the
	pain behaviors in the association between patients' pain catastrophizing and their
	, num nonumers in the accountion between nationts' name establishes and their

[	
	presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
79.	<u>Corsini-Munt, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, September). <i>Having sex to feel better or to avoid feeling worse about oneself: The goals that promote sexual wellbeing for couples with genito-pelvic pain.</i> Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
78.	Paquet, M., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Muise, A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & Bergeron, S. (2016, September). <i>Daily</i> <i>intimacy as a predictor of sexual satisfaction and sexual distress among couples</i> <i>coping with genito-pelvic pain.</i> Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
77.	<u>Muise, A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, September). <i>The costs and benefits of sexual communal motivation for couples coping with genito-pelvic pain</i> . Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Quebec City, Canada.
76.	<u>Flynn, M.<sup>u</sup>, Rancourt, K. M.<sup>g</sup></u> , Bergeron, S., & Rosen, N. O. (2016, May). <i>Sexual communication, pain, and sexual well-being in couples coping with provoked vestibulodynia</i> . Research poster presentation at Dalhousie Pain Research Day, Dalhousie University. Halifax, Canada.
75.	Maxwell, J. A., Muise, A., MacDonald, G., Day, L. C., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Impett, E. A. (2016, July). <i>Passionate or practical? How expectations about sexual satisfaction shape responses to sexual challenges in relationships</i> . Symposium presentation at the 2016 meeting of the International Association for Relationships Research. Toronto, Canada.
74.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Mooney, K</u> . <sup>u</sup> , & <u>Muise, A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , (July 2016). <i>Dyadic empathy in the transition to parenthood</i> . Poster presentation at the biennial meeting of the International Association for Relationship Research Conference. Toronto, Canada.
73.	<u>Merwin, K.</u> <sup>g</sup> , O'Sullivan, L. & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (March 2016). <i>We need to talk: The influence of disclosure of sexual dysfunction on sexual and relationship wellbeing.</i> Paper presentation at the 2016 Annual Crossroads Interdisciplinary Health Research Conference. Halifax, Canada.
72.	Beveridge, J. K. <sup>u</sup> , Vannier, S. A, <sup>p</sup> & Rosen, N. O. (2016, March). <i>Women's well-</i> <i>being during pregnancy: How fears of engaging in sexual activity relate to women's</i> <i>sexual and relationship outcomes during pregnancy</i> . Paper presentation at the 2016 Annual Crossroads Interdisciplinary Health Research Conference. Halifax, Canada
71.	Beveridge, J. K. <sup>u</sup> , Vannier, S. A. <sup>p</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2016, June). <i>Fear-based reasons for not engaging in sexual activity during pregnancy: Associations with sexual and relationship outcomes.</i> Poster presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Canadian Psychological Association (CPA). Victoria, Canada.
70.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, June) <i>Postpartum sexuality: Biopsychosocial factors affecting sexual function and dysfunction.</i> Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Mälmo, Sweden.
69.	<u>Muise, A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, June). <i>Interpersonal predictors of sexual and relationship wellbeing in the transition to parenthood</i> . Oral presentation at the 2016

	annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Mälmo, Sweden.
68.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Mooney, K.<sup>u</sup>, &amp; Muise, A.<sup>p</sup> (2016, April)</u> <i>Dyadic empathy predicts sexual and relationship wellbing in couples transitioning to parenthood.</i> Poster presentation at the at the 2016 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
67.	<u>Glowacka, M.</u> <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Bergeron, S. (2016, April). <i>The consequences of high sexual contingent self-worth in women with Provoked Vestibulodynia</i> . Poster presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
66.	<u>Rancourt, K</u> . <sup>g</sup> , MacKinnon, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, April). <i>Are we out of touch?</i> <i>Responses of women with and without sexual problems to partner touch.</i> Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research Annual Meeting (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
65.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> , Beaulieu, N., & Steben, M. (2016, April). <i>A dyadic perspective on childhood maltreatment: Associations with pain, sexual and psychosocial functioning for women with Provoked Vestibulodynia and their partners</i> . Oral presentation at the 2016 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Chicago, USA.
64.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S., & Neilis, L. (2015, October). <i>Dyadic</i> <i>sexual communication in couples coping with provoked vestibulodynia: Associations</i> <i>with sexual, psychological, and pain outcomes</i> . Oral presentation at th annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kelowna, Canada.
63.	Boudreau, G. <sup>u</sup> , <u>Muise, A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2015, October). <i>An experimental</i> <i>investigation of approach and avoidance sexual goals: Implications for sexual and</i> <i>relationship well-being</i> . Poster presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kelowna, Canada.
62.	<u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , MacLellen, M. C.*, & <b>Rosen</b> , N. O. (2015, October). Development and validation of the sexual contingent self-worth scale. Poster presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kelowna, USA.
61.	Vannier, S. <sup>p</sup> , <b>Rosen</b> , N. O., Bergeron, S., & Mackinnon, S. (2015, October). <i>A daily diary study of affectionate behaviours in women with provoked vestibulodynia: Associations with relationship and sexual satisfaction</i> . Poster presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kelowna, Canada.
60.	Pâquet, M., Bois, K., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Mayrand, M.H., Charbonneau-Lefebvre, V., & Bergeron, S. (2015, August). <i>Perceived injustice in women with genito-pelvic pain and their partners: Associations with pain, sexual satisfaction, sexual distress, and depression.</i> Poster presented at the 2015 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Toronto, Canada.
59.	Rancourt, K. <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Bergeron, S. (2015, March). <i>Let's talk about sex:</i> <i>The role of sexual communication in couples' pain experience and sexual</i> <i>adjustment to vulvodynia</i> . Oral symposium presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain Society. Charlottetown, Canada.



58.	<u>Boerner, K.</u> <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N. O. (2015, May). Living a valued life despite painful intercourse: Acceptance of chronic pain in women with vulvodynia and their
	<i>partners</i> . Oral symposium presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian
	Pain Society. Charlottetown, Canada.
57.	Rosen, N. O., <u>Muise, A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E., & <u>Boudreau, G</u> . <sup>u</sup> (2015, May).
27.	Approach and avoidance sexual goals in women with provoked vestibulodynia and
	their partners: Associations with sexual, relational, and psychological well-being.
	Oral presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Canadian Pain Society.
	Charlottetown, Canada.
56.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., & Rosen, N. O. (2015, May). From research to
	clinical practice: The development and clinical testing of a cognitive-behavioral
	<i>couple therapy for vulvodynia</i> . Oral symposium presentation at the 2015 annual
	meeting of the Canadian Pain Society. Charlottetown, Canada.
55.	MacLellan, M. C. <sup>u</sup> , Glowacka, M. <sup>g</sup> , & Rosen, N. O. (2015, May). The development
	and validation of a measure of sexual contingent self-worth. Oral presentation at the
	Science Atlantic Undergraduate Psychology Conference. St. John's, Canada.
54.	Snowball, N. I. <sup>u</sup> , <u>Rancourt, K.<sup>g</sup></u> , & <b>Rosen</b> , N. O. (2015, May). <i>Please don't touch me</i>
	like that: Responses of women with and without sexual problems to partner touch in
	romantic relationships. Oral presentation at the Science Atlantic Undergraduate
	Psychology Conference. St. John's, Canada.
53.	Rosen, N. O., Muise, A. <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., Impett, E., & Boudreau, G. <sup>u</sup> (2015, March).
	Approach and avoidance sexual goals in women with provoked vestibulodynia and
	their partners: Associations with sexual, relational, and psychological well-being.
	Oral presentation at the 2015 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and
	Research (SSTAR). Boston, USA.
52.	Boerner, K. <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N. O. (2015, March). Pain acceptance in couples with
	provoked vestibulodynia. Oral presentation at the 2015 annual meeting for the
	Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Boston, USA.
51.	Bergeron, S., Rosen, N. O., & Corsini-Munt, S. (2015, February). Couples
	intervention for genital pain. Oral symposium presentation at the 2015 annual
	meeting of the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health.
	Austin, USA.
50.	Rosen, N. O., <u>Muise, A.</u> <sup>p</sup> , Bergeron, S., & Impett, E. (2014, October). Approach and
	avoidance sexual goals in women with provoked vestibulodynia and their partners:
	Associations with sexual well-being. Poster presentation at the 2014 annual meeting
	of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kingston, Canada.
49.	Anderson, A. <sup>g</sup> , Rosen, N. O., Price, L., & Bergeron, S. (2014, October).
	Associations between penetration cognitions and the experience of genital pain and
	sexual well-being in Women with provoked vestibulodynia. Oral presentation at the
	2014 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Kingston,
	Canada.
48.	Rosen, N. O. & Bergeron, S. (2014, June). Impact of male partner responses on
	pain, sexual and psychological well-being in women with PVD and their partners: A

-	
	<i>dyadic daily experience study</i> . Oral symposium presentation at the 2014 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Dubrovnik, Croatia.
47.	
46.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Mayrand, MH., Grégoire, C., & Dalpé, C. (June, 2014). <i>Intimacy processes among women with vulvodynia and their partners: An observational study of empathic response and disclosure in relation to his and her sexual satisfaction and distress</i> . Oral presentation at the annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Dubrovnik, Croatia.
45.	<u>Rancourt, K. M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , <u>Muise, A</u> . <sup>p</sup> , & Bergeron, S. (2014, April). <i>The role of dyadic sexual communication in the pain experience and sexual adjustment of women with provoked vestibulodynia and their partners</i> . Poster presentation at the 2014 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Pittsburgh, USA.
44.	<u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Chorney, J., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & George, R. (2014, April). <i>Genito-pelvic pain during pregnancy and postpartum: The prospective impact of pain-related anxiety and hypervigilance to pain</i> . Poster presentation at the 2014 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Pittsburgh, USA.
43.	Corsini-Munt, S. Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2014, April). <i>A pilot study of cognitive-behavioral couple therapy for genito-pelvic pain,</i> (Oral presentation). 8ième <i>Journée scientifique annuelle, Faculté des art et des sciences, Département de psychologie.</i> Montreal, QC. <b>Participation prize winner.</b>
42.	Théoret, V., Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N.O.</b> (2014, April). Évaluation de l'éfficacité de 3 mois post-traitement d'une thérapie de couple cognitivo-comportementale sur la douleur et les facteurs cognitifs des femmes atteintes de vestibulodynie provoquée. (Poster). 8ième Journée scientifique annuelle, Faculté des art et des sciences, Département de psychologie. Montreal, QC.
41.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2014, April). <i>A pilot study of cognitive-behavioral couple therapy for genito-pelvic pain</i> . Poster presentation at the 2014 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Pittsburg, USA.
40.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (November, 2013). <i>Piloting a targeted couples intervention for genito-pelvic pain.</i> (Poster). 10e Rencontre scientifique annuelle Centre de recherche interdisciplinaire sur les problèmes conjugaux et les agressions sexuelles (CRIPCAS), Trois-Rivières, QC
39.	Snelgrove-Clarke, E., <b>Rosen, N. O</b> ., Chorney, J., George, R., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Doan, L., McPhee, S. (2013, November). <i>Pain following childbirth in first-time mothers</i> . Poster presentation at the Canadian Association of Perinatal and Women's Health Nurses 3rd National Conference. Niagara Falls, Canada.
38.	<u>Rancourt, K.</u> <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S., & Corsini-Munt, S. (September, 2013). <i>Examining the utility of the Relationship Intimacy Model in women with provoked</i>

	<i>vestibulodynia and their partners: A research proposal.</i> Poster presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Prince Edward Island, Canada.
37.	<u>Glowacka, M.</u> <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Chorney, J., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & George, R. (2013, September). <i>Genito-pelvic pain during pregnancy and postpartum: The prospective impact of pain-related anxiety and hypervigilance to pain.</i> Oral presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Prince Edward Island Canada.
36.	<u>Gauvin, S</u> . <sup>u</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O</b> ., & MacNeil, S. (2013, September). <i>A study of partner</i> <i>responses to sexual concerns and sexual satisfaction</i> . Oral presentation presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Canada.
35.	Corsini-Munt, S. Bergeron, S., & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2013, August). <i>Including the partner when treating a sexual difficulty: Piloting a targeted couples intervention for dyspareunia</i> . (Selected brief communication presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Chicago, Canada.
34.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Baxter, M-L., & Delisle, I. (2013, May). <i>Impact of partner responses on pain intensity in women with provoked vestibulodynia and their partners: A dyadic daily experience study</i> . Oral presentation at the 1 <sup>st</sup> World Congress on Abdominal and Pelvic Pain. Amsterdam, Netherlands.
33.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Hainault, V-A. (2013, May). <i>Sexual and relationship intimacy in women with persistent genito-pelvic pain and their partners: associations with sexual satisfaction, sexual function, anxiety and pain self-efficacy.</i> Poster presentation at the 1 <sup>st</sup> World Congress on Abdominal and Pelvic Pain. Amsterdam, Netherlands.
32.	<u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Chorney, J., Snelgrove-Clarke, E., & George, R. (2013 May). <i>Genito-pelvic pain during pregnancy and postpartum: The prospective impact of pain-related anxiety and hypervigilance to pain</i> . Oral presentation at the Annual Graham Goddard Conference, Dalhousie University. Halifax, Canada.
31.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>§</sup> , Baxter, ML., & Delisle, I. (2013, April). <i>Impact of partner responses on sexual function in couples with provoked vestibulodynia (PVD): A daily experience study</i> . Oral presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Baltimore, USA.
30.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Mayrand, M. & Hainault, V-A. 2013, February). <i>Sexual and relationship intimacy among women suffering from provoked</i> <i>vestibulodynia and their partner: associations with higher sexual satisfaction,</i> <i>sexual function and self-efficacy.</i> Oral presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). New Orleans, USA.
29.	Corsini-Munt, S. Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Mayrand, M-H., Hainault, V., Awada, N. (2013, February). <i>Breaking the bell jar and including the partner when treating dyspareunia: A pilot study examining an innovative couple cognitive behavioral</i>

	<i>therapy for women with provoked vestibulodyina</i> . Oral presentation at the 2013 annual meeting of the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). New Orleans, USA.
28.	Corsini-Munt, S. Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Mayrand, M-H., Hainault, V., Awada, N. (2012, November). <i>Treating couples with a sexual difficulty : A pilot study examining a targeted Couple Cognitive Behavioral Therapy for women with dyspareunia and their partners.</i> 9e Rencontre scientifique annuelle Centre de recherche interdisciplinaire sur les 43roblems conjugaux et les agressions sexuelles (CRIPCAS), Orford, QC.
27.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Bergeron, S., Sadikaj, G., <u>Glowacka, M.<sup>g</sup></u> , Baxter, ML., & Delisle, I. (2012, July). <i>A daily diary study of the impact of partner responses on sexual function in couples with provoked vestibulodynia (PVD)</i> . Poster presentation at the 2012 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR). Lisbon, Portugal.
26.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Bergeron, S., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Delisle, I., & Baxter, ML. (2012, July). <i>Harmful or helpful: Solicitous and facilitative partner responses differentially</i> <i>predict pain and sexual satisfaction in women with provoked vestibulodynia</i> . Oral presentation at the 2012 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research IASR). Lisbon, Portugal.
25.	Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Lamothe-Maillé, D., & Bois, K. (2011, November). <i>Treatment efficacy for provoked vestibulodynia: A proposed randomized clinical trial comparing couple cognitive behavioral therapy and oral amitriptyline</i> . Poster presented at the 8e Rencontre scientifique annuelle Centre de recherche interdisciplinaire sur les 43roblems conjugaux et les agressions sexuelles (CRIPCAS), Orford, QC.
24.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Bergeron, S., <u>Glowacka, M</u> . <sup>g</sup> , Delisle, I., & Baxter, ML (2011, September). <i>Partner responses differentially predict pain and sexual satisfaction in women with provoked vestibulodynia</i> . Oral presentation at the 2011 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Vancouver, Canada.
23.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Corsini-Munt, S. (2011, August). <i>An</i> <i>examination of the prospective relations between anxiety, catastrophizing, self-</i> <i>efficacy and the experience of pain in women with dyspareunia: A two-year</i> <i>longitudinal study.</i> Poster presentation at the 2011 annual meeting of the International Academy of Sex Research (IASR), Los Angeles, USA.
22.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Corsini-Munt, S. (2011, April). <i>Anxiety, catastrophizing and self-efficacy predict pain intensity among women with dyspareunia: A prospective study.</i> Poster presentation at the Journée scientifique de l'Université de Montréal, Québec.
21.	Bois, K., Bergeron, S., <b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> & Corsini-Munt, S. (2011, April). <i>Anxiety, catastrophizing and self-efficacy predict pain intensity among women with provoked vestibulodynia: A prospective study.</i> Oral presentation at the 2011 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR). Palm Beach, USA.
20.	Bergeron, S. & Rosen, N. O. (2011, April). New developments in cognitive- behavioral therapy for sexual pain: Targeting partner and pain-related factors. Oral



	presentation at the 2011 annual meeting of the Society for Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR) Palm Beach, USA.
19.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Corsini-Munt, S., Bergeron, S., Lambert, B., & Steben, M. (2011, March) <i>Provoked vestibulodynia – Examining mediators of the associations between partner responses, pain and sexual satisfaction</i> . (Poster). 6ième Journée scientifique annuelle, Faculté des art et des sciences, Département de psychologie, Montreal, QC.
18.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Bergeron, S., Lambert, B., Steben, M., & Corsini-Munt, S. (2010, February). <i>Partner and patient catastrophizing and dyadic adjustment as mediators</i> <i>of the associations between partner responses, pain and sexual satisfaction in</i> <i>provoked vestibulodynia (PVD) couples</i> . Oral presentation at the 2010 annual meeting of the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). Scottsdale, USA. *Paper selected for the Clinical Prize Essay Award
17.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> Bergeron, S. Leclerc, B. Lambert, B., & Steben, M. (2010, February). <i>Woman and partner-perceived partner responses predict pain and sexual</i> <i>satisfaction in provoked vestibulodynia (PVD)</i> . Oral presentation at the 2010 annual meeting of the International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH). St. Petersburg, USA.
16.	<b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Feldstain, F., Amsel, R Mayrand, MH., Franco, E.L., & Rosberger, Z. (2009, April). <i>The impact of</i> <i>intolerance of uncertainty on anxiety after receiving an informational intervention</i> <i>about HPV: A randomized controlled trial.</i> Poster presentation at the 2009 annual meeting of the Society of Behavioral Medicine. Montreal, Canada.
15.	Rosen, N.O. & Knäuper, B. (2008, May). <i>The impact of intolerance of uncertainty</i> <i>on anxiety after receiving an informational intervention about HPV</i> . Oral presentation at the 2008 annual meeting of the Psychosocial Oncology Research Training (PORT) program. Halifax, Canada.
14.	Rosen, N.O., Knäuper, B., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Mayrand, MH., Franco, E.L., & Rosberger, Z. (2008, February). <i>Providing information about health</i> <i>threats: How uncertainty mediates the degree of distress</i> . Poster presentation at the 2008 annual meeting of the Society for Personality and Social Psychology (SPSP). Albuquerque, USA.
13.	Rosberger, Z., Di Dio, P., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Krawczyk, A., Mayrand, MH., & Franco, E.L. (2007, November) <i>Age differences in knowledge and attitudes about HPV and cervical cancer risk</i> . Oral presentation at the International Papillomavirus Conference. Beijing, China.
12.	Di Dio, P., Rosberger, Z., <b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Morrison, E., & Tabing, R. (2007, November). <i>HPV testing for cervical cancer: Can the right information influence women's intentions to obtain testing?</i> Poster presentation at the 2007 annual meeting of the International Psychosocial Oncology Society. Venice, Italy.
11.	<b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Mayrand, MH., Franco, E.L., & Rosberger, Z. (2007, October). <i>Informing women about HPV testing</i> <i>to prevent cervical cancer: The impact of matching information to women's</i> <i>intolerance of uncertainty.</i> Oral presentation at the 2007 annual meeting of the



	Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Banff, Canada. *Winner of the <i>Student Paper Award</i> .
10.	<b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., Tabing, R., Mayrand, MH., Franco, E.L., & Rosberger, Z. (2007, May). <i>Tailoring health information to</i> <i>women's intolerance of uncertainty: Preliminary results from the PICCS Project.</i> Oral presentation at the 2007 annual meeting of Psychosocial Oncology Research Training (PORT). Winnipeg, Canada.
9.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Knäuper, B. (2007, March). <i>When is uncertainty a good thing? The impact of trait and state differences in uncertainty on worry and health monitoring.</i> Poster presented at the 2007 annual meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society. Budapest, Hungary.
8.	<b>Rosen, N.O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Pagé, G., Di Dio, P., Morrison, E., & Rosberger, Z. (2006, September). <i>Sources of uncertainty in HPV: Qualitative results from a pilot study.</i> Oral presentation at the 2006 annual meeting of the Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF). Ottawa, Canada.
7.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Knäuper, B., Pagé, G., & Lewin, W. (2006, May). <i>What moderates the relationship between uncertainty and screening behaviours?</i> Poster presentation at the 2006 annual meeting of the Canadian Association of Psychosocial Oncology. Montreal, Canada.
6.	Pagé, G. M., <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Knäuper, B., & Lewin, W. (2006, March). <i>Situational uncertainty and individual differences in tolerance for uncertainty as predictors of monitoring behaviours</i> . Poster presentation at Société Québécoise pour la Recherche en Psychologie. Montreal, Canada.
5.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Knäuper, B., & Sammut, J. (2006, January). <i>Individual differences in tolerance of uncertainty: How does it affect behaviour?</i> Poster presentation at the 2006 annual meeting of the Society for Personality and Social Psychology (SPSP). Palm Springs, USA.
4.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Knäuper, B., & Sammut, J. (2005, July). <i>The uncertainty of HPV: Does tolerance of uncertainty affect health behaviours?</i> Oral presentation at the World Association of Sexology. Montreal, Canada.
3.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> Knäuper, B., Sammut, J. & Wu, Y. (2005, March). <i>Women's health behaviours during HPV screening for cervical cancer: Do individual differences in tolerance for uncertainty predict monitoring</i> ? Oral presentation given at the Psychosocial Oncology Research Day. Montreal, Canada.
2.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Knäuper, B., Mozessohn, L. & Ho, M. H. (2005, January). <i>The impact of issue salience on transmissibility estimates of HIV and chlamydia: Results from a national survey</i> . Poster presented at the 2005 annual meeting of the Society for Personality and Social Psychology (SPSP. New Orleans, USA.
1.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> , Knäuper, B., Mozessohn, L. & Ho, M. H. (2004, November). <i>Psychological factors affecting knowledge of STI transmissibility in sexual health professionals.</i> Poster presented at the 2004 annual meeting of the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS). Orlando, USA.



#### COMMUNITY OUTREACH AND KNOWLEDGE TRANSLATION

10.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2021, May 26). Genito-pelvic pain: It hurts more than your sex life. Dalhousie Alumni Public panel webinar: <i>Everybody hurts: Understanding pain from birth to end of life</i> . [Virtual]. Attended by > 75 participants. https://www.facebook.com/watch/live/?v=235078405081772&ref=watch_permalink
9.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> and CaSH lab members (2021, April 20). "Ask me anything" on the subreddit r/healthyhoohas. We answered over 65 questions from the public on vulvar health, sexual function, postpartum sexuality, and more. Over 65 people engaged with the event.
8.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2020, February 8). <i>Fanning the flames: Maintaining desire in long-</i> <i>term relationships</i> . Discover Love Annual Valentine's Day Event, Discovery Centre. I presented a 30-minute talk and answered questions from the general public (> 100 participants) about sexual desire and relationships.
7.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, Sept 23). <i>Panelist</i> , Women's Sexuality: A discussion in advance of the world debut of the play <i>Pleasureville</i> . I was one of 3 panelists invited to discuss topics relevant to this play in a public forum (e.g., stigmatization and research-health care gaps in relation to sexual dysfunction; queer and trans sexualities and inclusion of sexual minority voices).
6.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2019, June 11). <i>Keeping the spark alive: Maintaining sexual desire in long-term relationships</i> . The Society for Obstetric and Gynecology Canada's women's health public form. I presented a 30-minute talk and answered questions from the general public (> 30 participants) on issues related to sexual dysfunction.
5.	<b>Rosen, N. O.,</b> <u>Vannier, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> , and the #postbabyhankypanky team (2018, February). Launch of the <i>#postbabyhankypanky video series</i> promoting the sexual health of new parents. Halifax Public Library, Halifax, NS. This knowledge-sharing initiative included 5 brief videos, each highlighting a key message from our CIHR and NSHRF- funded research on postpartum sexuality. I hosted a community event for screening the videos and a panel discussion with experts and parents on February 12, 2018, which was attended by over 100 people (in-person and live-streamed). The videos were then shared widely via social media and our professional networks (e.g., Reproductive Care Nova Scotia). This initiative is ongoing.
4.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & <u>Vannier, S.</u> <sup>p</sup> (2016, October). <i>Sex after baby: Adapting to changes to in your sexual relationship during the transition to parenthood</i> . Baby Expo, Halifax, Nova Scotia. We presented a 30-minute session on postpartum sexuality that was attended by approximately 30 expectant and new parents attending the Baby Expo.
3.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2016, February). Moderator for community event entitled " <i>Taking Care</i> of Down There: Let's talk about Vulvar Health". Halifax Central Library, Halifax, Nova Scotia. I hosted and moderated a multidisciplinary panel of local experts including a gynaecologist, pelvic floor physical therapist, sex educator and psychologist. Each speaker gave a brief talk from their area of expertise on the topic of women's vulvo-vaginal health and invited questions from the audience, followed by



	a larger panel discussion. I gave several media interviews to promote the event in the week prior. Approximated 65 people attended.
2.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & Delisle, I. (2013, May). <i>Vaginal pain and sexual health</i> . Women's Well-being Expo. Halifax, Nova Scotia. We gave a 45-minute session on the medical and psychological aspects of vulvar pain and its impact on sexual function and relationships. The session was attended by approximately 30 women.
1.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (2013, November). Couples and vulvodynia. CIHR Café Scientifique entitled " <i>We are Family–The importance of parents, peers and partners in pain relief.</i> " Halifax, Nova Scotia. I was one of 4 presenters at this public event, attended by approximately 50 people.

#### MEDIA INTERVIEWS AND ARTICLES

Media in	Aedia interviews and coverage	
67.	Use of couple therapy to reduce pain during intercourse. <i>Mirage News</i> . May 25, 2021. https://www.miragenews.com/use-of-couple-therapy-to-reduce-pain-during-566152/	
66.	Covid, Sex and Dating. <i>CBC</i> (radio syndication interviews with: Halifax, Charlottetown, New Brunswick, Sudbury, London/Windsor, Whitehorse), March 16, 2021.	
65.	Psychology Month Profile. <i>Canadian Psychological Association</i> , February 23, 2021. <u>https://cpa.ca/psychology-month-profile-natalie-rosen/</u>	
64.	Sex and Covid. CBC Mainstreet Halifax (radio), February 13, 2021.	
63.	Are people having more sex during the pandemic? <i>The Toronto Star</i> , February 9, 2021. <u>https://www.thestar.com/life/relationships/2021/02/09/are-people-having-more-sex-during-the-pandemic.html</u>	
62.	Sexy Podcast with Dr. Natalie Rosen, <i>SXY Radiance Podcast</i> , January 15, 2021. https://www.sxyradiance.com/podcasts.	
61.	Psychologist and Sexual Health Researcher—Meet Dr. Natalie Rosen. <i>Sciographies</i> (podcast, Episode 15), October 1, 2020. <u>https://soundcloud.com/sciographies</u>	
60.	How sex changes in partnerships for first time parents, genito-pelvic pain, and arousal disorder - with Dr. Natalie Rosen. <i>To hump a pillow with Ellen Melon</i> (podcast), May 20, 2020.	
59.	When pain doesn't equal pleasure. <i>Find your pleasure</i> , August 26, 2019. https://findyourpleasure.com/pain-doesnt-equal-pleasure/	
58.	Keeping your sex life alive: Older folks get to frolic too. <i>Good Times Magazine</i> , September 2019.	
57.	What do we really know about male desire? Not much, according to Canadian sex researchers. <i>The Globe &amp; Mail</i> , July 23, 2019. <u>https://www.theglobeandmail.com/life/relationships/article-what-do-we-really-know-about-male-desire-not-much-according-to/</u>	
56.	Women with sexual interest/arousal disorder relational challenges (Episode 132), June 16, 2019. Dr. Nazanin Moali. <i>Sexology Podcast</i> :	



	http://www.sexologypodcast.com/2019/07/16/women-with-sexual-interest-arousal-
	disorder-relational-challenges/
55.	Researchers have a new theory about why some aren't as interested in sex.
55.	Mindbodygreen.com, June 29, 2019.
	https://www.mindbodygreen.com/articles/psychology-behind-hsdd-low-libido-and-
	women-who-struggle-getting-aroused
54.	Let's talk about sex. CTV Atlantic First at Five, May 23, 2019.
57.	https://atlantic.ctvnews.ca/video?clipId=1690386&binId=1.1145729&playlistPageNu
	m=1
53.	Sex during pregnancy. <i>The New York Times Parenting</i> , May 13, 2019.
55.	https://parenting.nytimes.com/pregnancy/sex-during-pregnancy
52.	What to know about sex therapy. <i>The Chronicle Herald</i> , April 23, 2019.
52.	https://www.thechronicleherald.ca/community/what-to-know-about-sex-therapy-
	304392/
51.	Non-sex ways for couples to work on intimacy and desire after having a baby.
51.	Huffington Post Canada, February 20, 2019.
	https://www.huffingtonpost.ca/2019/02/20/sex-after-giving-birth-
	intimacy_a_23673284/
50.	Sex therapy for the 21 <sup>st</sup> century: Five emerging directions. APA Monitor, January 29,
	2019.
49.	Tips for better sex in 2019. Find Your Pleasure, January 18, 2019.
	https://findyourpleasure.com/tips-better-sex-2019/
48.	Why are we all having so little sex? <i>Time</i> Magazine, October 27, 2018.
	http://time.com/5297145/is-sex-dead/
47.	Sexual pleasure: What to expect when you're expecting. Find Your Pleasure, July 28,
	2018. https://findyourpleasure.com/sexual-pleasure-expect-youre-expecting/
46.	It's not just you: Some new parents stop having sex for years. It's only a problem if
	you think it is. Huffington Post Canada, July 27, 2018.
	https://www.huffingtonpost.ca/2018/07/27/parents-sex_a_23490362/
45.	Dal in search of men with low desire. The Chronicle Herald, June 14, 2018.
	http://thechronicleherald.ca/novascotia/1577464-dal-in-search-of-men-with-low-
	sexual-desire
44.	How Not to F*ck Up Your Kids Too bad (Episode 2: Sex). May, 2018. Stephen
	Marche. Audible Original Podcasts: www.adbl.co/ParentingIsHard
43.	Post-baby intimacy challenges and tips: When to have sex again? Global TV, May 25,
	2018. https://globalnews.ca/video/4230633/post-baby-intimacy-challenges-and-tips-
	when-to-have-sex-again
42.	Just the tip: How to talk to health care providers about pain during sex. Rebellious
	magazine for women, April 24, 2018. https://rebelliousmagazine.com/just-the-tip-
	how-to-talk-to-health-care-providers-about-pain-during-sex/
41.	What no one tells you about vaginal tearing in childbirth. Huffington Post Canada,
	March 17, 2018. http://www.huffingtonpost.ca/2018/03/16/vaginal-
	<u>tearing_a_23387891/</u>

40.	The agony of intimacy. <i>Hazlitt</i> , February 26, 2018. https://hazlitt.net/longreads/agony-intimacy
39.	Fun videos from Halifax sex researchers help new parents get it on. <i>Huffington Post Canada</i> , February 13, 2018. <u>http://www.huffingtonpost.ca/2018/02/13/post-baby-sex_a_23360359/</u>
38.	Beyond date night and sexy lingerie: Expert offers 'post baby hanky panky' advice. <i>The Canadian Press</i> , February 11, 2018. (picked up by over 20 news sites nationally and internationally). <u>http://nationalpost.com/pmn/news-pmn/canada-news-pmn/beyond-date-night-and-sexy-lingerieexpert-offers-post-baby-hanky-panky-advice</u>
37.	Let's talk about sex, post-baby. <i>The Chronicle Herald</i> , February 6, 2018. <u>http://thechronicleherald.ca/novascotia/1543406-let%E2%80%99s-talk-about-sex-post-baby</u>
36.	<pre>#postbabyhankypanky: New Halifax research project encourages conversation on postpartum sex. Halifax Metro News, February 6, 2018. http://www.metronews.ca/news/halifax/2018/02/05/postbabyhankypanky-new- halifax-research-project-encourages-conversation-on-postpartum-sex.html</pre>
35.	Let's talk about (postpartum) sex. <i>The Chronicle Herald</i> , Halifax Citizen, February 2, 2018. <u>http://thechronicleherald.ca/halifaxcitizen/1542326-let%E2%80%99s-talk-about-postpartum-sex</u>
34.	Yes, you can still have (good!) sex after having kids. <i>Huffington Post Canada,</i> January 24, 2018. <u>http://www.huffingtonpost.ca/2018/01/24/sex-after-</u> kids_a_23341545/
33.	Talking about sexual health and well-being. <i>Canada 150 CIHR Storyboard Initiative</i> , October, 2017. <u>http://www.cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/50571.html</u>
32.	What can women do if sex is painful for them? <i>Healthline</i> , August 1, 2017. http://www.healthline.com/health-news/what-can-women-do-if-sex-is-painful
31.	Why you should tell your romantic partner about any sexual problems you are experiencing. <i>PsyPost</i> , March 28, 2017. <u>http://www.psypost.org/2017/03/tell-romantic-partner-sexual-problems-experiencing-48547</u>
30.	Decreasing pain sensations: Cognitive behavioural therapy provides effective treatment for sexual health condition. <i>QEII Times</i> , February 24, 2017. http://thechronicleherald.ca/qe2times/research-innovation/1444640-decreasing-pain-sensations
29.	Dal researcher studying low sexual interest. <i>Halifax Examiner</i> , February 11, 2017. https://www.halifaxexaminer.ca/featured/dal-researcher-studying-low-sexual-interest/
28.	Sexual healing: Here's what you need to know about maximizing your enjoyment, staying safe and feeling empowered at every age. <i>Canadian Living Magazine</i> , February 2017.
27.	5 tips to make post-baby sex more than just a nice idea. <i>Today's Parent</i> , February 2017. <u>http://www.todaysparent.com/family/relationships/tips-to-make-post-baby-sex-</u>
	more-than-just-a-nice-idea/

25.	Sex after childbirth: everything you need to know. Global News. (Oct. 14, 2016).
	http://globalnews.ca/news/2997922/sex-after-childbirth-everything-you-need-to-
	know/
24.	CBC Radio: Island Morning (PEI) on empathy and postpartum sexuality (air date Oct
	10, 2016).
23.	A new Canadian study that explores the sex lives of first-time parents has produced
	a surprising finding that could serve as a caution to well-meaning fathers. Canadian
	Press (picked up by over 30 news outlets, e.g., CBC, CTV, yahoo news, metro news),
	October 4, 2016. http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/nova-scotia/canadian-study-new-
	parents-sex-lives-1.3791642.
22.	The unexpected challenges being faced by new mothers. The Syndey Morning Herald.
	October 5, 2016. http://www.smh.com.au/lifestyle/life-and-relationships/sex-and-
	relationships/the-unexpected-challenge-being-faced-by-new-mothers-fending-off-
	horny-husbands-20161005-grv980.html
21.	Let's talk about sex, baby: pain during intercourse can be due to a number of causes:
	talking about the problem is the first step in treating it. Saltscapes Magazine,
	Fall/Winter 2016 issue. http://digital.saltscapes.com/?shareKey=tuYhBa
20.	Babies make intimacy a challenge for new parents: Canadian study. The Globe and
	Mail, March 3, 2016. http://www.theglobeandmail.com/life/health-and-fitness/health-
	advisor/babies-make-intimacy-a-challenge-for-new-parents-canadian-
	study/article29000696/
19.	Sexual Health seminar put focus 'down there'on the vulva. The Signal, February 10,
	2016. http://signalhfx.ca/sexual-health-seminar-put-focus-down-there-on-the-vulva/
18.	Radio interview with 95.7 (Halifax) on postpartum sexuality in couples, January 11,
	2016. <u>http://www.news957.com//01/11/the-rick-howe-show-11-am-153/</u>
17.	Three's a crowd: How do parents get their groove back after baby? Halifax Magazine,
	Halifax, January 2016. http://halifaxmag.com/features/threes-a-crowd/
16.	Brain power: Love doesn't have to hurt. Halifax Magazine, Halifax, March 13, 2015.
	http://halifaxmag.com/cover/brain-power-2/#.VQLN4rUo7ZY.mailto
15.	Sex after childbirth. Today's Parent, February 2015.
	http://www.todaysparent.com/family/relationships/postpartumsexpainful/
14.	Pain beyond pregnancy. IWK Izaak Magazine, November 2014.
	http://digitallibrary.iwkfoundation.org/i/411642
13.	SMU, Dal projects get \$340,000 from N.S. research trust. The Chronicle Herald,
	Halifax, June 3, 2014. http://thechronicleherald.ca/business/1211960-smu-dal-
	projects-get-340000-from-ns-research-trust#.VQLO9I4zi-I.mailto
12.	Time to talk about pelvic pain. CBC Information Morning (Nova Scotia) Interview,
	May 21, 2014. http://www.cbc.ca/informationmorningns/2014/05/21/time-to-talk-
	• •
	about-pelvic-pain-1/
11.	<u>about-pelvic-pain-1/</u> Chronic pain during sex focus of research at Dal. <i>The Chronicle Herald</i> , Halifax,
11.	about-pelvic-pain-1/



10.	When sex hurts: Helping couples cope with genital pain. <i>Dal News</i> , Halifax, April 24,
	2015. http://www.dal.ca/news/2014/04/24/when-sex-hurtshelping-couples-cope-
	with-genital-pain.html
9.	Expert opinion: Boomerangst: Turning dilemmas into discoveries (Blog), July 25,
	2013. http://www.everythingzoomer.com/boomerangst-turning-dilemmas-into-
	discoveries-4/#.Ufqlgay8uWY
8.	Featured researcher at the IWK Health Centre "Celebration of Research Excellence"
	May 15, 2013.
7.	Press release and interview: "Romantic partner may play role in reducing
	vulvovaginal pain" with Université de Montréal news, published September 9, 2010;
	reprinted by sciencedaily.com; Passeportsante.net; physorg.com;
	medicalnewstoday.com; newstrackindia.com; virtualmedicalcentre.com).
6.	Guys who are too caring may hurt sex partners with uncommon condition.
	myhealthnewsdaily.com, September 10, 2010.
5.	Recent research suggests that an intolerance of uncertainty may actually be good for
	your health! Press release with the American Psychosomatic Society, March 8, 2007.
4.	« Transmission de VIH: le personnel soignant est mal informé sur les risques » with
	L'Actualité Médicale, 27(6), published February 15, 2006.
3.	Factors affecting knowledge of STI Transmissability in health providers: Results from
	a national survey. 940 Montreal radio interview, December 4, 2005.
2.	« Des médecins surestiment les risques de transmission » with La Presse, December 2,
1	2005.
1.	Study shows MDs, health workers misinformed about probability of contracting
Madia A	sexually transmitted infections. McGill newswire, November 28, 2005.
	rticles (self-authored)
5.	<u>Rancourt, K. M.</u> <sup>g</sup> & <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (July/August 2015). Vulvodynia: Treatment and
4.	Research in Halifax. <i>DoctorsNS</i> magazine, 15(3), 25. <b>Rosen, N. O.</b> & <u>Rancourt, K. M.<sup>g</sup> (February 2015)</u> . "When sex is painful: There is
4.	help". The Chronicle Herald, Halifax.
3.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (May 8, 2014). A painful encounter. <i>The Coast</i> , Halifax.
5.	http://www.thecoast.ca/halifax/the-pain-below/Content?oid=4327949
2.	<b>Rosen, N. O.</b> (May 7, 2014). Pain during sex should not be a taboo subject. <i>The</i>
2.	<i>Chronicle Herald</i> , Halifax. <u>http://thechronicleherald.ca/opinion/1205953-pain-during-</u>
	sex-should-not-be-a-taboo-subject
1.	Rancourt, K. M. <sup>g</sup> & Rosen, N. O. (July/August 2015). Vulvodynia: Treatment and
	research in Halifax. <i>DoctorsNS</i> magazine, 15(3) p. 25.
	research in Hamax. Docionsitis magazine, 15(5) p. 25.

## **SCIENTIFIC PEER REVIEW**

## Associate Editor

## Archives of Sexual Behavior

Peer-Review Journals (Ad-hoc reviewer)



Archives of Sexual Behavior; Journal of Sexual Medicine; Journal of Sex and Marital Therapy; The Journal of Sex Research; Anxiety, Stress and Coping; Journal of Social and Personal Relationships; Sexual and Relationship Therapy; Pain Research and Management; Journal of Psychosomatic Obstetrics & Gynaecology; Journal of Family Psychology; Pain; Canadian Journal of Diabetes; Clinical Trials; Health Psychology; BMC Pregnancy; Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology Canada; European Journal of Pain; Clinical Journal of Pain; Canadian Journal of Human Sexuality

Peer-Review of Internal Grants			
Department of Psychiatry Research Fund (Dalhousie University)			
School of Nursing Research Fund (Dalhousie University)			
External Examiner			
November 2019	Krystelle Shaugnessy	Tenure review	UOttawa
July 2019	Kyle Stephenson	Tenure review	WillametteU

Feder	Federal Funding Agency Committees		
5.	Member, (2020-2021). Psychology committee, Insight Grants, Social Sciences and		
	Humanities Council of Canada (SSHRC)		
4.	Member, (2017-2018). Allied Health Professionals – Fellowships committee for CIHR		
3.	Member, (2016-2017). Allied Health Professionals – Fellowships committee for CIHR		
2.	Member, (2015-2016), Allied Health Professionals – Fellowships committee for CIHR		
1.	Member, (2014-2015), Allied Health Professionals – Fellowships committee for CIHR		

Provincial Funding Agency Committes
1. Member, (2018), Knowledge Sharing Support Award committee. Nova Scotia Health
Research Foundation

#### **PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATIONS**

Memb	Memberships			
6.	2009-present	2009-present Society for the Sex Therapy and Research (SSTAR)		
5.	2009-2016	International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health		
4.	2009-present	International Academy of Sex Research (IASR)		
3.	2004-present	Student Representative (2004-2006) and Member (2006-present), Canadian Sex Research Forum (CSRF)		
2.	2013-present	Canadian Psychological Association (CPA)		
1.	2014-2019	Canadian Pain Society		
Comm	Committees			
17	17. Program Chair (2020, 2021), Conference Program Chair, Canadian Sex Research Forum			



16.	Member (2020), Best student manuscript award, International Academy of Sex Research
15.	Member (2020), Best poster awards, International Academy of Sex Research
14.	Scientific Chair of Annual Meeting (2020), Canadian Sex Research Forum
13.	President-Elect (2019-2021), Canadian Sex Research Forum.
12.	Member (2019), Scientific Program Committee, International Academy of Sex Research
11.	Chair (2018), Scientific Program Committee, Society for Sex Therapy and Research
10.	Member (2017), Scientific Program Committee, International Academy of Sex Research
9.	Chair (2017), Best poster award, International Academy of Sex Research
8.	Member (2017), Best student manuscript award, International Academy of Sex Research
7.	Member (2017), Scientific Program Committee, Canadian Pain Society
6.	Judge (2016), Data Blitz Student Award, Canadian Sex Research Forum
5.	Member (2016), Scientific Program Committee, International Academy of Sex Research
4.	Member (2016), Student Research Development Award Committee, International Academy for Sex Research
3.	Chair (2013–2016), Sandra Leiblum Student Award Committee, Society for Sex Therapy and Research
2.	Member (2012-2013), Scientific Program Committee, Canadian Sex Research Forum
1.	Member (2008-2009), Scientific Program Committee, Canadian Sex Research Forum

DALHOUSIE COMMITTEES University-Wide	
1.	Member (2017-2018; 2019-2021), Rhodes scholarship committee, Dalhousie University
Departn	nent of Psycology & Neuroscience
13.	Chair, (2019-2021), Wellness Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience.
12.	Member (2020), Faculty Search Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience.



11.	Member (2018), Faculty Search Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience.	
10.	Ombud (2017-2018), Department of Psychology & Neuroscience ( <i>nominated by</i> graduate students)	
9.	Member (2016-2018), Psychology research ethics committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
8.	Member (2015), Undergraduate awards committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
7.	Member (2015), Clinical Psychologist Search Committee, Department of Pediatrics/Autism Research Centre	
6.	Chair (2014-2015), Clinical Workshop/Symposium Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
5.	Member (2014), Strategic Planning Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
4.	Member (2014 – 2016), Outreach Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
3.	Co-Chair (2012 – 2017), Colloquium Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
2.	Member (2012 – present), Clinical Program Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	
	a. Co-chair (2020-2021), Equity, Diversity and Inclusion subcommittee	
	b. Member (2020-2021), Admissions subcommittee	
	c. Co-chair (2016-2017), Comprehensives subcommittee	
	d. Chair (2015-2016), Curriculum subcommittee	
	e. Member (2015), Recommendations for practices and procedures for reference letters of clinical practicum students	
	f. Member (2013), Practicum Coordinator Search Committee	
	g. Member (2013), Instructor Search Committee	
1.	Member (2013), Dissertation Award Committee, Department of Psychology & Neuroscience	

# TEACHING

Graduate Courses		
Year (Term)	Course Title (Code)	Level (Course Size)



2020 (fall)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (8 students)
2019 (fall)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (4 students)
2018 (winter)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (8 students)
2017 (winter)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (7 students)
2016 (winter)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (5 students)
2015 (winter)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (3 students)
2013 (winter)	Psychological Interventions: A Lifespan Perspective (PSYO 6204.03)	PhD 2 <sup>nd</sup> year (7 students)
2013 (fall)	Psychopathology (PSYO 6104.03)	PhD 1 <sup>st</sup> year (6 students)
2010 (fall)	Topics in Health Psychology: Sexual Disorders (PSYO 6809.03)	PhD, >3 <sup>rd</sup> year (2 students)

# **Undergraduate Courses**

Year (Term)	Course Title (Code)	Level (Course Size)
2015 (winter)	Topics in Clinical Psychology (PSYO 4120.03)	Honours (9 students)
2014 (fall)	Health Psychology (PSYO 3225)	3rd year (64 students)
2013 (fall)	Health Psychology (PSYO 3225)	3rd year (61 students)
2012 (fall)	Health Psychology (PSYO 3225)	3rd year (84 students)
2010 (fall)	Advanced Topics in Human Sexuality (SMU4829)	3rd-4th year
2014 - present	Obstetrics & Gynaecology Seminar Series – once every six weeks to new cohort	Medical Students

Guest lecturer		
Date/Location	Title/Course	Level
Nov 27, 2020	Sexual Dysfunctions, Psychopathology	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,		
Dalhousie		



Dec. 18, 2019	Vulvodynia, Sexual Health: Contemporary	Undergraduate
Indiana University	controversies and discoveries	
Nov 27, 2019	Sexual Dysfunctions, Psychopathology	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,		
Dalhousie		
Oct 8, 2019	Interpersonal processes affecting sexual	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	dysfunction in couples, Proseminar	
Dalhousie		
Nov 20, 2017	Painful sex in women, Health Psychology	Undergraduate
Dept. Psychology,		
Dalhousie		~ 1
Nov 17, 2017	Sexual Dysfunctions & Gender Dysphoria,	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	Psychopathology	
Dalhousie		Caraliant
Oct 31, 2017	How do couples cope with sexual problems?	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	Proseminar	
Dalhousie		Cur la de
Nov 29, 2016	<i>How do couples cope with sexual problems?</i> Proseminar	Graduate
Dept. Psychology, Dalhousie	Proseminar	
	Brinful con in women Health Davehology	Undergraduate
Nov 28, 2016	Painful sex in women, Health Psychology	Undergraduate
Dept. Psychology, Dalhousie		
May 16, 2016	Human Sexuality	Medical Residents
Dept. of Obstetrics		Medical Residents
& Gynaecology,		
Dalhousie		
February 2, 2016	When sex hurts: Interpersonal causes,	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	consequences, and treatment, Proseminar	Oraduate
Dalhousie		
November 3, 2015	Painful sex, Health Psychology	Undergraduate
Dept. Psychology,		0.11001.81.000000
Dalhousie		
November 4, 2014	Interpersonal variables in couples with	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	vulvodynia, Proseminar	
Dalhousie		
October 9, 2014	Sexual Dysfunctions & Gender Dysphoria,	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	Psychopathology	
Dalhousie		
October 31, 2013	Interpersonal variables in women with vulvodynia	Graduate
Dept. Psychology,	and their partners, Proseminar	
Dalhousie	-	
February 12, 2013	Interpersonal variables in women with vulvodynia	Graduate
	and their partners, Proseminar	



Dept. Psychology, Dalhousie		
November 27, 2012 Dept. Psychology, Dalhousie	Sexual Dysfunctions, Psychopathology	Graduate
March 21, 2013 Dept. Psychology, MSVU	Painful Sex in Women, Human Sexuality	Undergraduate
March 28, 2012 Dept. Psychology, SMU	Painful Sex, Advanced Topics in Human Sexuality	Undergraduate

# STUDENT SUPERVISION AND AWARDS

Post-doctoral Students				
Start	End	Student Name	Awards Received under my supervision	Award Year(s)
Sept 2021	Sept 2023	Charlene Belu	SSHRC Postdoctoral Fellow	2021-2023
Jan 2021	Dec 2021	Katrina Bouchard Assistant Professor, UBC (beginning Jan 2022)	IWK Postdoctoral Fellowship	2021-2023
Oct 2020	Oct 2022	Jackie Huberman	SSHRC Postdoctoral Fellowship	2020-2022
Sept 2018 June 2020	Samantha Dawson Assistant Professor,	SSHRC Postdoctoral Fellowship	2019-2021	
	UBC	Banting (SSHRC) Postdoctoral Fellowship	2019-2021	
			IWK Postdoctoral Fellowship	2019-2021
Sep 2016 Oct 2019	Serena Corsini-Munt Assistant Professor, University of Ottawa	Best empirical poster award, Society for Sex Therapy and Research.	2017	
			SSHRC postdoctoral fellowship	2016-2018
			FQRSC postdoctoral fellowship	2016-2018
July 2015	July 2018	Sarah Vannier Assistant Professor,	Best trainee poster award, Dalhousie Pain Day	2016
	St. Thomas University	IWK Health Centre postdoctoral fellowship	2016-2018	



			SSHRC postdoctoral fellowship	2016-2018
Jan 2016	July 2016	Amy Muise Associate Professor, York University	IWK postdoctoral fellowship	2015-2016

Start	End	Student Name	Awards Received under my supervision	Award Year(s)
Sep 2021		Grace Wang	SSHRC Master's Award	2021-2022
1			Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Masters)	2021-2023
			Killam Masters Award	2021-2023
Sep 2020		David Allsop	Killam Doctoral Award & President's Award	2021-2024
			MSSU Student Award (Doctoral)	2020-2022
			Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Doctoral)	2020-2024
Sep 2019	19 Grace Schwenck	Grace Schwenck	Frederick Banting and Charles Best Canada Graduate Scholarship – SSHRC (doctoral)	2021-2024
		Killam doctoral award	2021-2024	
			Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (doctoral)	2020-2024
			Mitacs Research Training Award	2020
			Killam predoctoral scholarship (Masters)	2019-2021
			Maritimes Scotia Scholars Unit Award (Masters)	2019-2021
			Nova Scotia Health Research Scotia Scholars Award (Masters)	2019-2021
			Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Masters)	2019-2021
Sep 2017	Sep 2017	Meghan Rossi	APNS Brian Dufton Memorial Prize for Outstanding Graduate Achievement in Psychology	2021
			SSHRC Doctoral Award	2021-2023



		1 <sup>st</sup> Runner-Up, Best student manuscript award, International Academy of Sex Research 1 <sup>st</sup> Place Graduate/Medical	2020 2020
		Student Award. Obs/Gyn Research Day, Dalhousie	2020
		Mitacs Research Training Award	2020
		Research Nova Scotia Graduate Award	2020-2022
		MSSU Student Award (Doctoral)	2020-2022
		Scotia Scholar Award (Doctoral), Research Nova Scotia	2020-2022
		Best Student Poster (PhD), Dalhousie Pain Day	2019
		Best Clinical Poster, Dalhousie Pain Day	2018
		Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Doctoral)	2018-2022
		Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Masters)	2017-2019
		Nova Scotia Health Research Foundation (Masters)	2017-2019
Sep 2017	Inês Taveres	Best poster award, European Society of Sexual Medicine	2019
Sep 2016	Justin Dubé	Mitacs Research Training Award	2020
		IWK Graduate studentship (doctoral; honorary)	2018-2020
		Frederick Banting and Charles Best Canada Graduate Scholarship – SSHRC (doctoral)	2018-2021
		Killam Predoctoral Scholarship (doctoral)	2018-2021
		Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Doctoral)	2017-2021
Sep 2015	Kathleen Merwin	Mitacs Research Training Award	2020



			Best student oral presentation, Canadian Sex Research Forum	2019
			Most innovative poster award, Society for Sex Therapy and Research	2018
			Frederick Banting and Charles Best Canada Graduate Scholarship – SSHRC doctoral	2017-2020
			SSHRC Master's Scholarship	2016-2017
			Nova Scotia Graduate Scholarship (Doctoral)	2016-2020
			Mabel Goudge Scholarship, Dalhousie	2015-2016
Sep 2013 Apr 2015	Apr 2015	Alexandra Anderson	Nova Scotia Health Research Foundation (NSHRF), Scotia Scholar Award (Master's)	2014-2016
			Canadian Institute if Health Research (CIHR), Summer Research Grant	2014
			Crossroads Health Research Conference, Dalhousie, "Most Interesting" oral presentation	2013
Mar 2013	Aug 2018	Kathryn Rancourt	Best student poster award, Society for Sex Therapy and Research.	2016
			Trainee Research Award, Canadian Pain Society	2015
			Brian Dufton Award in Graduate Student Achievement, Association of NS Psychologists	2015
			International Academy for Sex Research (IASR), Student Research Development Award	2014
			SSHRC Doctoral Scholarship	2013-2016
Sep 2012	Aug 2019	Maria Glowacka	IWK graduate student scholarship	2017-2018
			MSSU-SPOR graduate scholarship	2017-2018
			IWK Health Centre Graduate Studentship Scholarship	2014-2016



Nova Scotia Health Research Foundation (NSHRF), Scotia Scholar Award (PhD)	2014-2016
International Society for the Study of Women's Sexual Health (ISSWSH), New Investigator in Psychology Award	2014
Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR), Master's Award: Frederick Banting and Charles Best Canada Graduate Scholarships	2013-2014
Mabel Goudge Scholarship, Dalhousie	2012

Graduate S	Graduate Students (Comprehensive Projects)		
Start	End	Student Name	
Sept 2020		Yvonne Brandelli	
Sept 2020		Nicole MacKenzie	
Jan 2019	June 2020	Perri Tutelman	
Jan 2019	June 2020	Noelle Strickland	
May 2016	April 2018	Melissa Howlett	
May 2015	May 2018	Loriannn Williams	
May 2013	Dec 2016	Kristen Bailey	
May 2013	May 2016	Hera Schlagintweit	
Jan 2012	Dec 2014	Katelynn Boerner	
Medical Re	Medical Residents/Undergraduates		

May 2020		Ella Vermeir	
		(Undergraduate)	
May 2016	Apr 2019	Carmen Boudreau	
		(Undergraduate)	
Jan 2016	Jan 2018	Kaitlyn Adare	
		(Resident)	

Undergraduate Students supervised				
Start	End	Student Name	Awards Received under my supervision	Award Year(s)
Sept 2021	May 2021	KJ Goruk		
		(independent		
		studies)		



Sept 2021	May 2021	Brenna Bagnell (honours		
Sept 2021	May 2021	Heather Oliveira (honours)		
Sept 2021	May 2021	Marcus Cormier (honours)		
Sept 2020	May 2021	Emma Drudge (honours)	Frances L. Stewart Prize in Psychology (4 <sup>th</sup> yr Honours), Dalhousie	2020
Sept 2020	May 2021	Brenna Bagnell (independent studies)		
Sept 2019	May 2020	Heather Oliveira (independent studies)		
Sep 2017	May 2018	Cindy Mackie (honours)		
Sep 2017	May 2018	Hannah Richardson (honours)		
Sep 2016	May 2017	Hannah Richardson (independent studies)		
Sep 2015	Apr 2016	Jaimie Beveridge (honours)	IWK Health Centre Summer Studentship Grant	2016
			Frances L. Stewart Prize in Psychology (4 <sup>th</sup> yr Honours), Dalhousie	2015
			Lilyan E. White Prize in Psychology (2 <sup>nd</sup> yr undergraduate), Dalhousie	2014
Sep 2015	Apr 2016	Michelle Flynn (honours)	Brimer Memorial Scholarship (4 <sup>th</sup> year honours), Dalhousie	2015
Sep 2015	Apr 2016	Megan Wood (independent studies)		
Sep 2014	Apr 2015	Nicole Snowball (honours)	Frances L. Stewart Prize in Psychology (4 <sup>th</sup> yr Honours), Dalhousie	2014
Sep 2014	Apr 2015	Maggie MacLellan (honours)		
Sep 2014	Apr 2015	Gillian Boudreau (independent	IWK Health Centre Summer Studentship Grant	2015
		studies)	IWK Health Centre Summer Studentship Grant	2014



Sep 2012	Apr 2013	Aliza Markert	
		(honours)	
Sep 2012	Apr 2013	Stephanie Gauvin	
		(honours)	

Dissertation Committee				
Year		Student	Level	
2018	2021	Sara Bartel	Clinical Psychology, PhD.	
2016	2020	Ivy-Lee Kehayes	Clinical Psychology, PhD.	
2014	2019	Kristen Higgins	Clinical Psychology, PhD.	
2013	2018	Marcel Peloquin	Clinical Psychology, PhD.	

External Reviewer			
Date	Student	Program/Level	University
October 2020	Paul Grunberg	Clinical Psychology, PhD	McGillU
October 2015	Laura Katz	Clinical Psychology, PhD.	QueensU
August 2010	Kip Grasse	Community Health & Epidemiology, MSc.	DalhousieU

Year	Student	Level	Program
2019	Natalie Stratton	Clinical	Cognitive-behavioural pain
		Intern	management and sex therapy group for women with genito-pelvic pain, 10 sessions (6 women)
2017	Kat Merwin	PhD Student	Cognitive-behavioural pain
2015	Kathryn Rancourt	PhD student	management and sex therapy group for
2012	Katelynn Boerner	PhD student	women with genito-pelvic pain, 10 sessions (4-6 women per group)
2017 - present	Maria Glowacka	PhD student	Clinical manual training and
2016-2017	Kristen Higgins	PhD student	supervision of adherence to treatment
2015-2016	Marcel Peloquin	PhD student	manual for: Cognitive behavioural
2015-2016	Kristen Bailey	PhD student	couple therapy for women with
2014-2016	Kathryn Rancourt	PhD student	vulvodynia and their partners
2014-2015	Katelynn Boerner	PhD student	
2012 - 2013	Dr. Sheila	Clinical	Cognitive behavioural couple therapy
	MacNeil	Psychologist	for women with vulvodynia and their partners (4 couples)
May 2021			6.



CLINICAL SERVICE			
Date	Position		
Sept. 2016 – present	<i>Psychologist</i> , Private practice (Coastal Psychology), Sex and Couple Therapy Service, Halifax, Nova Scotia Cognitive-behavioral sex and couple therapy for sexual dysfunctions		
Oct. 2010 – Aug. 2016	Psychologist, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, IWK Health Centre, Halifax, NS Cognitive-behavioural pain management and sex therapy groups for women with genito-pelvic pain		
Jan. 2010 – Jan. 2011	Psychologist (Candidate Register), CDHA Obesity and Weight Loss Management Team, QEII Health Sciences Centre, Halifax, NS		
Sept. 2008 – Aug. 2009	<ul> <li>Psychology Intern, Queen Elizabeth II Health Sciences Centre, Halifax</li> <li>CPA/APA accredited pre-doctoral internship</li> <li>Mental health rotations in eating disorders, family medicine (depression, anxiety, grief)</li> <li>Health psychology rotations in oncology, HIV, internal medicine, obesity</li> </ul>		